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FeR-0O-C B EDINGS
ADMINISTRATIVE LAW JUDGE CYNTHIA WILLIAMS‘FQRDHAM:
Good morning.  I'm adninistrative law

sudge Cynthia williiamz Fordham. And this is the time

“and place for the hearing in the metter of Russell

Golden versus Philagelpnia 3as Works at deocket number
C~ 20067057,

I ncte for the record the appearance of
Laureto Farinas, Esguire Ior the ?hiladelphia a8
Works and EKussell Gelden Pro s2. T would also note
that Mr. Golden has given his daughter Devonne a |
Durable Power of Attcorney and she aiso 15 present.
iet me &xpia“n the procedure far today.

First ¢f ail, I would like to thank the
Coldens for coming early. There was a mix up in the

paperwork. And [t was originally i.sted for 1:30 and

on their paper work at said for them to be here by

$:15 and they complied with that. So T would like to

thark them for that. Arnd I woualid tixe tc thank

Mr . Farinas fuor changing evervtiing arocund sc we cculd

go torward with thzs this morning as opposed to

warting antal 1:30.

Prior to golng con the record, there were

cther cases that were zcheduled Inr the morning.

Trners were settlemente in thosge twe cases and the
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part;es here alse tried to negotiate a settlement and
were unable Lu de su. So we will go f’rward with the
hearing. |

Let me explain the procedure. First, the

Cowldens will testafy. I'm not sure if koth the falher

~and the daughter will tostity, but aiter the direct

testimony, then Mr. Farinas will have tre opportunity

to cross exanine. After that i1f there's anything

¥

further, you can say 1t at that time.
After the Go.dens are finished with their
case -- during that time there has heen documents that
have baen submitted to me and alss to Mr, Parinas and
we will mark the exhibils during tne testimony.
After tne corplaiaents heve finished

-4

their testimony, then Mr. Parinas will have his

~witness testify. After the direct teslimony, the

campiaznaﬁt will have the opportunity ts5 cross examine
Mg, Crom.ey.

After al! of the testimony 15 taken and
all of the exhibilt are presented, I will write a
decisren whach wall be issued from tne Harrisburg
office 1¢ fhe~partt@x; Tf eitner party shiects to my
decigion, you can file exceptions and thé full
Commissgion will review it. EBo you will nét g=t an

oral decisior today. It will be a written decision
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that you will get ir tre future after I nave‘:eviewed
the exhibits and the transcript that 1s‘belng
ﬁenerated,
Are thore any jquesticns before we began?
MS. GOIDEN:  Re.
JUDGE FORDHAM: Ms. Golden, 1s vour
father Eléﬁ going to “esrtify’
M3, QQLDEEQ I1f ysg‘ask hair, he might be
al:le.  He nas memdry‘lcss.
JUDGE FORDHAM: Mr. Farinas, do you have
any nhiestion to 3u5£ naving Ms. Solden testify?
| ME. FARIRAS: Ko. Eav;mg spuxen with
toth of them pricr to the hearirg, I bel:eve that
Vg, Golden is able ta;answé: the questions relevant o
tniz matter. ‘ ‘
JUDGFE FORbHAM: ‘Ms. Golden, would you
take the stand.
Whereupon,
DEVONNE GOLDEN,
having been duly sworn, testified as féllows:
DIRECT TESTIMONY
CUDGE FORDEAM:  wWould yDQ state your full
name and address for the record.

THE WITHESS: My nams 1s DeVonne Golden.
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I live at 427‘Ercwn Strect, ?hil&delph;a,
Peunsylvania, 19123, |

JUDCE FORDHAM: Now, the complaint that
has been filed 13 regarding your father and your

father's account; is that correct

THE WITNESS: It's my father's residence

JULCGE FCORLHAM:  aAnd weuld you state‘his
rame and address for the record.

THE WITNESS: His name 1s Russell,
RﬂUMR»S¥R~L*L Guld&n. He Jaives atr 27 North 42nd -
Strect. Philadelphia, Pennsylwvania 19104.

JUDGE FORPHAM: = And 1 would note for the
recoerd that Mr. Gulden 1s in thé hearing room.

CTHE WITNESS: Yes.
JUDGE FORDHAM: Su 1f there is any need

for any guestions to be asked of nham, then we can do

0. However, Ms. Golden, would vou put on the reccrd

-

the reason that you are here as opposed to your

father.

-3

THE WITHNES3: My lather has suffered

memery loss. He had & couple of strokes and heart

attacks.

JUDGE FORDHAM:  And you have given us &

packet of material. The first few pages of the packet --
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THE WITNESS: Is that aﬂtua* amﬁp;;* L2
JUDGE FORDHAM: Yes. | |
THE WITNEES: And then T have the/power
of attorney.
JUDGE FGRDHAM: CUST A manute.
The first o pages 1s the campialnt and
that wnT! be marked Famplclwant Exhib.t 1.
{Whereupon, the document was
marked as Complainant's Exb. No. 1
for identification.)
JUDGE FORDHAM: The next 7 pages are
Curable Power of Attarhey‘ That will be marked
Complainant's Exhibait 7.
{Whereupon, the docﬁment was
markéd'as Camplainant‘s Exb. No. 2
for identification.)
| JUDGE'FORDHAM: I would note that this 1s
dated June 13th of 2@&65 and 1*'*n9 page that is
narked page 6 of €, thigs is the acknowledgment of the
agent and :t says Devonne Golder 6/?3/96, and
Ms. Golder 1s the person that we have an}the witness
stand at this rime.
| Tne next document is ga*ed November g,
)066 and this deals with Lhe Social DebJrlt} benetits.

- This will be Complainant's Exhibic 3.
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{(Whereupon, the document was
marked as Complainant's Exb. No. 3
for identification.)
JUDGE FORDHAM:  And, Ms. Colden, is this

the last decurent thot you had received from Social

0

ﬁe&urlﬁy regarding yuﬁr father's benefait

THE WITNESS: Yes, ma'am. I went to the
office and received this.

JUDGE FCORDHAM: Do yuu want Lo say
anything else about tnas documsnt?

THE WITNFEES: It just states that T had
LG GO aﬁd got some ty;c‘ofrprﬁgf for his Lnceme. So I
had tw’gu Lo Lhe office ard get this because I was
toldg in the letter that I had to bring proot.

JUDGE FGR?HAM: And tre next document
ﬁ@@ld youa ezplain what that is.

ThE WITNEZS: This shows his bills, has
co-pay for his redication.

JUDGE FORDHAM: And the next document is
from lndependence Blue Cross deted payment due date
11/:/0€6 and you menticned that. Everyining related to
redical wiil bé Complainant Exaibit 4. So we first
have the information regarding medicatacn ana the next
ducument 1s the Indepsndence Blue érmss document .

THE WITNESS: That's what he pays per
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montn for nis heaslth coverage. We alsc have medizal
Lills 1 the back tow, your Honor.
JUDCGE FORDHAM: Since it's in the packet,

we'll just make those two doourents Complainant

Exmibat 4.

{Whereupon, the document was
marked as Complainant's Exb. No. 4
for identification.)
JUDGE FORCHAM: Next document 1s from
PECG.  Tnis wil. be Complainant Exhibzt 3.
(Whereupon, the document was
marked as Complainant's Exb. NQ; 5
for identification.)
JUDGE FOPDEAM: Ané thiz is --
THE WITNESS: <©his 1s his electric bill.
This 1s what we pay. Tt only recently went up because
I have to use zleztric heaters be&ausa he stays cold.
o tnis 1s has electric ball per menth.
JUDGE FQRbaAM: Ts he on ary kind of CAP
Prograr or anyihdony for electiic?
THE WIUKESS: Ne, ma'am.
Tae next page s his phore bill. And the
reason why that's so hagh 1s because he couldn't pay

1t I had te pay it off so his phene wouldn't get out

ol

off.

£2
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JUDGE FORDHAM: And that wili be
Complasnant Exzhabis 6, the Veraizon bill,

{(Whereupon, the document was
marked as Complainant's Exb. Né. 6
for identification.)

THE WITKESS: Next 13 Lhe watéf 2214,

JUDGE FORDHAM: Tustead of making that
Complainant's gExhibit €, we can put ail the utilitaes
bitls together. 5o Complainant's Exbebit 5 will be
the PECO Energy ball, the Verizon bili and the water
rovenae bill. |

THE WITNZEZ:  hnd Lis water B1ll he
tidi 't have enéugh mceme funds to even pay‘this for
this month. So th:s bail hasn‘a 2ven been paid.

| JUDGE FOKDHAM: The next bi.l is the EGW
bill and that will be marked PG 5.

THE W TNESS: And this bill here because
we didn't have enough funds because we had to Qatch‘up
with the other bills so they wauldn‘t be cut off. 1
haven't even had & chance to fird any woney to pay
theg ball. | ‘

JUDGE FORDHAM: This was the ;.-iup date of
February 1, 2007 with a paymen: due of $1806.26.

THE WITKESS: The next pill 1s his taxes.

And we haven't -- we «an't even touch this bill. We
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don't even have the income to pay this bill.
JUDGE FORDHAM: And L&is 18 C@mpléihant’s
Exhiibit 7 the real estate Lax b1l for 2007 for
Fussell Golden at 21 North 42nd Street in the amount
of $319.473.
(Whereupon, the document Qas
marked as Complainant's Exb. No. 7

for identification.)

MR. FAPINAS: &xcuse ne, your‘Hanor, I'm

navang trouble hearing. |
{(Thereupon, é recess was taken.l

THE WITNESS: - $322

JUDGE FORDHAM: Tae next is from Citicorp
Trust Bank. .

THE WITNESS: That's his --

JUDGE FORDHAM: Exhibat C7.

We have the real cstate bill as next is
the ezxhibit C7.

THL WIUNESS: FMrrsgage.

JUDGE FORDHAM:  And the mortgage .s
$133.167

THE W.UNESS: Yes, ma'am.

He had to take a loan out for his house.




So that's why he haas to pay arother mortgage.

JUDGE FORDHAM: And this kill here is a
bill necause he necced a water neater and had to get
new windows put in.  And this s a bill showing what
ke pays per noath for them.

This is a home 1mprovement“

THE WITNESS: Yes. That's because his

- water heater broke. Sc we nad to gel @ new water

heater and the windows the woud was rolting around the
windows. S50 we had to replace scme o7 the windcocws in
the house.

JUDCGE FORLHAM: And the monthly bill ais

o
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TEE WITNESS: Yes, na'‘am.
JUDCE ®ORDHAM:  Ang that ig also
Complainant's Exhipit 7‘k
THE wITNESS: Tre next page where we
tried to get LTHEAP and they turned ham down.
JUDCE FORDHAM: &nd this will be narked
Complainant's Exhibit 8.
(Whereupon, the document was
marked‘as'Complainant‘s Exb. No. 8
for identificatién.}
CUDGL FORDEAM:  And this 1s dated Jarmary

9, 2007 indicating that the applicaticn for LIHEAP

Py
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were rejected.
THE WITNESS:  And thas néxa il 25 a
hospital biiiyrcr $95.24 and hasn't beer paxd;
JUDGE FG?BHAh:k That w3}i hﬁ‘marked as
Compla.nant’'s Rxhlbit G.
THE WITNzs$s:  And thls next bill is from
Parn Qaré narses to oome cut to nelp me wath nmy
father. And this bill s $10620 and thig kasn't been
palﬁ e.ther and can't even aflord Lo pay 2t.
JUDGE FORDHAM: That will also be marked
Complainant’'s Exhibhit 4. |
{Whereupon, the document wés
marked as Complainant's Exb. No. 9
for identification.)
JUDGE FORDHAM: The next bill is nis life

insurance policy. And T have to pay this and that's

375.

JUDCE FORDHAM: Eacn month?
THE WITNESS: Yeag, ma'an.
JUDGE FCRDHAM: And thab's Cémplaznant‘s
Exhibit 10.
{(Whereupon, the document was
marked as Complainant's Exb. No. 10
for identification.) |

TEE wITNESS: Ard the next one s another
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nospatal bill and that's $149.

- JUDGE FORDHAM: That will be marked
Complaznant's Exhibit 17, Anthha§ was due December
TLh and we haven't paid that either.

{Whereupon, the documentvwaé

marked as Complainant’s Exb. No. 11

for identification.)

TEE WITMESS: And the next bill is
auutﬁer hosprtal ball. It's $18.62 and 1t was cue
Jaﬁtary hth and we couldn't pay that.

| And the nex:t ball is alsc another
kospital bill for $22.318 and wé souldn 't pay'thaL and

that was due in May of last year. We st:il haven't

paid that.

JUDGE FORDHAM: "Tneose last three bills
afe al1vmd£ked Campldgndht’skExhibit 11. |

TEEZ WITNESS: The last page is their
agreement that T came ic¢ find nut about.

JUDGE FORDHAMS Tais is‘ent;fled Customer

Y

Responsinilily Program and has the customer’s name and

acceount numper and the CRF agreement. And 2t's signed

Ly two people, the complainart and another person. 1is
that Chrastine Burton?
THE WITNESS: Yes, ma'an.

JUDGE FOKDHAM: And this was dated June

n
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ZG, 2005 and that's.Camplaznant’s Exhikiz 12.
(Whereupon, the doénment was
marked as Complaihant's Exb. No. 12
for identification.) |
THE WTITNESS: And he found this and

thought 1t was a shul off notice. That's way he went

to the gas company and trat's why we're here now. He

Look his bank statement to the gas company. And what
was on his banx statemenl was the noney had just cane

into the bank and they never cleared out the rest of

the money from the checks that he had writter out
calready asnd they conbired both of them instead of

vlookihg at what wasn't taken cut. They added all the

money toyether and that's what made the gas company
thirx that he nad a whele Zot 5 money which he dorn't,
and that's why we're here today.

JUDGE *URDHAM: Cou.d you explain when

you started taking care of anis bills.

THE WITNES3: I started taking care of
his bills in June. He had called me up on the phone.

He just didn't sound right arnd this was 11 the

beginning part of June, and that's when we had to take

hin back to the hospital and =tuff. &And he made -- ne
told Christine that ne wantec me to take over has

Eills for power of attorney for what reason 1 don't
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know.

So I went and got an attorney. And the
altorney said we have to get powsr of aticrney papers.
And we went down and filled these cut once he got Qﬁt
of the hﬁspital, and I gut vower of atio:n&y and have
been taking care of his bills aver since.

JUDGE FORDHAM: And there's two people

that's listed on thic CRP paper that was dated June

Cel, 2005, Now, you pust referrsd to Christine., is

Christine the same person that you were referrlng to?
THE WIINESS: Yes, ma am.
JUDGE FORDHAM: To your knoewledge wher

your father went down, did ae indicate wnether she was

3

X,

t111 at the property?
THE WITWESS: all 1 gee s

JUDGE FORDHAM: No, 1'm say:ﬂq when he

went dewn Lo PGW, do you know whetner he told --

THE WITNHES: T don't xnow because T
wasn't with him when = he just went and what happened
after he went to the gas company and he called me up.

He szaid, "I think I made nade & mistake." And I had

te guestion him about it. I said, "Just stay where

you at. Don't move." So I went. Ee to.d ne where e
was at. And I went Lo the gas company and that's

where ke waz at.  And he was like kind of confused.:

17
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Ee said, "I nade a kig mistake.” And T said, "What
did you ﬂ@,;Daddy?“ S¢ he tried to explain everything
to me about what he did. And ne showed me this piece
of paper here, the agreement and h's bank statement.

Sa 1 went in the office because T brought
thé’p9WEf of attorney papers dowr with me because they
told me T nhad to carry thenm with me whenever I agn.
An& I ahmwe& the gentleman power ©f attorney papers.
1 spoxe Lo the gentleman end I sqid, "Walt a mirute.
That's not kis income. Trat's his bank statement.”
And I tr;ad to explain tne situaation witi the baﬁk
statement. I saad, ".f you rnecd m=, I cun go te
Sucial S2curaty and get cxactly what ne‘makes,”

because I didn't know. He :zold me no. He saxid, "No.

- He brought that as his preof right there and he

wouldn't even work with me or do anything and tcld me
1f 1 wanted to faile a complaint to call the PUC.
T zat right there inside the gas company

and calied the PUC. Ard tne young lady was very

helpful un the phone with me. aud she's the one that

¥

a complaint and everything and she

§
je2

told me to £1le
wmuia sond everytking in the mail to nme.

JUDCE FORLHAM: Mr. Farinas, do you have
any guestions?

ME. FARINAZ: Yes, I do.
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CROSS EXAMINATION

BY ME. FARINAG:

. Good morning.

A, Good morning.

0. You had menticned smmet&iﬁg'before about the

amornt of Income pick up that you belleve EGW used to
determine whether or nct'yoar father was elagible for
CRP. You're saying it wag tow nigh. Do you know that
amaunt?

A, What do you mean?

L. PCW looked at his bank staterents --

£.  Yean, they looked at his pang statenerts.
o, How muzh was his kank statement for? .

A. I don't renember how much the bank statement was

for.
G Do you know what his income is?

AL Yean, it's right here. “cocial Security states

that Lhey give him $1274.40, but they take a deduction
of $85.87. So that means his monthly inceme really is
enly 51185, |

o Ard actually you alsc pa? stner insurance and’the
dedustion is for medicine insurance, corrsct?

Al That's from Medicare, their dedustion for
Medicare.

C. Trhat was it, $88.007
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A&.  Right.

Q. And also fiom that whatever is left frow the 1274

w3

will alzo pay other insurance anwwiits mentioned

hiz mecical coverage and that's 172

A L pay one for
I believe it is. Yeah, . pay 192 wat ui thatl.
G Joes ne nave any cther invome besides -~

A. None that 7 know of. Hat ts my kﬁmw}edgeu

©. Can 1 ask you about Christine Burton?
A

A. You can ask me abeout Cnristine Surton.

C. What e his relationship -~
AL Car 1osay this firstt I ocarn't speak on her

Lehalf, but you can ask me questizns about her.

. Trhat's what 1 intend Lo do.

Do you know what their relataiconship 1s?

ar as I know, to my knowledge it was only

o

AL AL
supposed to be boyfriend and girlfrliend. 3But she

stated and ne stated too that thoy were married. And

I went te Caty Ha:l to see {f there was a marriage

bicense.  They do have where they cane down to get a

m&%rzagc license but they don’t have one actually on
file. So I7m trying to get the actual 1f they got
married trying to find divorce papers or something-k 1
am doing my best;

D.  Ukay. So you're not reatly certasn that thev're

‘married. Do you know if she has any cwnership

20
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interest in 21 Norih 42nd Street?

B. Nu, she doesn't nel that I know of. I can't say
£ she do or she dor't because I'm 7ust getting 1nto
khis with my fatheor. I'm 315t Tinding cat all cf the
prokxlems that he has. This 1s all new to me. So I'm

wang my best to help my father.

. and yea had menticned before that vou were given
rewer of attorney by ycur father and she was not happy
about Lhat? Did you mers 100 Lnatkbefure?

&; Yeé, i dad, sir.

. Sa what 1s tne relarvicnship now witn respect to
her being in the nousehold? | |

a. She's still there. I see her when . go over
ther«. I do sce her when I o over there,

. I's zhe there all the time?

A, The majority »f time she's there.

o boes gne nhave some other plaze that she stays?

. Sir, L can't answer that guestion.

A
G. PDocs she stay at 21 Nortn 42nd Street every

&. Sir, all T knéw 18 whern I come an the rorning
she's there. When T ‘eave in the evening, she comes
back in there.

(o ﬁhm‘s'gené during the day?

¥

A, Semetimes she'n gone during the day and sometimes
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she stays there. [ dorn't know because 1 take my
father out a lut because the doctor said he needs to
exercise, he needs to get out. S0 I try to take him
cut asn much as possible.

Q. Whnat 1s your reiationshap with her?

A, Well, now "t's no gocd becsause I have power ot

atterney.
. I don't unaerstand how does the power of attorney

make your relatgunship no ygood?

Al Because I guess she fecls as thought I'm taking

gomething away from her. I don't know.

C.  You also mentioned te me that - would you

consider her welcome in tha® household?

A. Yean, she'zs weloome. Thart's ny father's hoﬁse.

I can't tell my father whe te ﬁave in that house and

who rniot to.

(N | frinr to the hearing, you were dlSCUSSLﬁgr~f ch,

by the way I see that you're disabled right now. What

Was your ~- when you werg working, what did vou do?

A. Is Liis aboubt nmy fathers

c. D' asking yoa a guesticon about whal you did.
CPHE WITNFSS: Excuse me, ma'am. Tsn't

this abowut my father. What dosgs this have to do with

JUDGE FOPDHAM: What did you say at Lhe

22
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THE WITNESS: He wants to know what did I

'JUDGE FORDHAM: No, but 1'@ asking\what
Gid you say at the end of your senténéej |
BY MR. FARINAS: |
Q. I'm asking you a’questlon abdui what you observed
and what you do, your Lackground?

A. I'm ry tather's care tak

1
e

-

G Prior to becominyg your fatner's careg taker --

AL What does that have to do with me and my father.

I don't work anymore. I'm on a fixed income myself.
C.  Ard when you did work, where did you work?

TEE WIPNEES: Do I have to answer . that,

ma'am? Becsuse this doesn't have anything to deo with

we helping my father.

JUDGE FOFLHAM: Wazl s the relevance?

ME., FARINAS: I believe it's relevant
bécause I bélieve that Ms. Golden has particular
knowledge apout the law and about at the very least
domestic situations. ‘ |

JUCGE FGRBHAM: Let's go off the record.

(Discussion held off the record.)
| JUDGE FORLHAM: Before we went off the

record, there was a question abour wnat Ms. Golden did
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prier to becoming a care taxer for her father.

At this time wou.d you just answer tn
guestion as to wnat you dad ior a living?

TEE WITNESS: T was & Pailadelphia police
cfficer.
RBY ME. FARINAZ:
Q. And, Ms. Golden, in eur discussion that we had
prier to the hearing, nai tne settlement ones but when
we were exchanging information .

MS. GOLDEN: Excuse me. Car I say

“sometalinyg.

MR, FARINAS: Objection is this an
THE WITNESS: Mey T say something before
Le ask his next questicn. Can it be off the record?
JUDGE FORDHAM: TLet's no off the record.
We had a discussimﬁ regarding the
sglttlement negotlat.on or wiat could be brought 17to
the hearing from the set:tlement negétlat;on.
JUDGE FORDHAM: Mr. Far:inas.
BY MR. FARTNAS:
o, Ms. Golder, vou indicated to me earxiér,that you
were not satisfied with Christine Burton bé:ng at 21
North 42nd Strect.
AL No, i didn't state that I'm not satisfied. I

said that I am in the process of trving to remove her
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from thé premiseé. I cannct femgvé her Ifrom the
Cpremises because Lhat's something my father wantskher
Cthere. I can't remcve her frowm the premises. All I

can do is ta.k to him and try to guide hom in deing
‘the right th:ﬁg because she's taking frcm him. She's
ot adding Lo h's incore. L could see 1% she's

brirging someth.rna inte his incove bat sne's not.

0. S0 ghe deoesn't contribate anvthing te the
Lougenold?
5. No.

G And 1f ywu had ynur Qay, she wouldn't be part of
the acusehold? |

A, Ne, 2t can’t be my‘way pecause that's not ﬁy
Lome. That‘s my fatner's haﬁe; :

. You having power of at:nrnéy for your fathef
realize that if zhe is aonsiééred rart of the
housenold, she's expected to contributs to 14?2

Al Oh yeal:. f‘ﬁ expecting thot but I can‘t‘méke
k&om&b&dy Ao someLh;hg that they don't want to. Do you
want me to muzz.e her. I can't ds Lhat.

G. In terms of eligikility for programs do you agree
‘fgﬁt certain infarmation has to ke provided by members
of the houssheold?

A, rYes. As yvou exp.ained and Ms. Ann expialnéd to

me, 1 don't know how this program works. This is my
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’first time deal;ng_%::h ary of tnis and I don’t know
whal all you have L¢ de to get thas agreement.

Mg. Ann stated to me over tnere wnat I have to do and
she gave me her namne and number to see 1 1 can try to
gét Ms. Burton's Scoial Security number to give to
her.

0. And do you thirnk that's 1ikely?

g
bt

A. I don't know and 1'm not going to say i1t. If I
do ot I don't. She may, she may not. T don't know.
I can't speak for her.

G L wauld like to ask you aleo. Ymﬁ submitted tae
documenl I believe it's a !1HLAP document?

A Yes, they turned hinm down.

0. Are you aware way?
A. Ho. I guess 1t's because his top income Zrom his
Social Security. $So I don't kuow why. Like I said

~

I'm now to all thas., I den't kxnow. -~ they told re
Y

~

tm igrn aim up for the program --

o You're the person with the pswer-ﬁi attorney.
You're tne unly pexsunkthdt Can. “

Al Yean., But I'moust sLatinghy Samecné told'me‘to
t&k@ him to a program to sign him up fmr_it; X did
that. And then we just got the letter in the mail.
50 I don't xnow why they turned him down.

G And alszso I trnunk vou indicated earlier that he 1is




not currently enrolled in a CAP program at PGW; is

that correct?

A. ¥o, he is not because hos electric bill wasn't

that nign. New, it's beccmirg high because he stays

C. Dad you antend to apﬁly for the CAP program?‘
A

7711 ask him te spply for anything that they will

GAVE to 2inm.

¢. Does your father give ary money Lo Ms. Burton
from his income other thén providing shelter?

& ALl nis rmoney is depecsited ain the bank and T take
his biills and write out all of his bills with his
check.

G Does she have access Lo 1o7?

A. No. Sne used to but zhe don't anymorg. I have
gll that.

¢. And is 1t your testimony that having your
ﬁruth@rﬁ‘f~

A. Excuse me.

- If you had your way respecting what your father's

Lntentions are but it 1s your intensicn that she

shouldrn't be there?

A. I can't have ny way. That's my father's home.
All 1 can do s sit and talk to him and try and do

what the hest thing that I can do ckay. That's not nmy
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home like T told you. That's not my home. It's my
father’'s home.

. what steps are you taking to have’her removed?
k. I have talked to an attorney about rrying to get
ker ocut and he's telling me what I need to dAo - - go
énd do to try to have her remcved.

0. Jo you realize 1f that ossurs --

iy

&, T ®¥nmw T orealine 1f that sccurs 2t will be one
imcwme. Bul right now it 1s not one iucome and I
can't force somchody subt. That is my father's house.
Ikknaw I'1] be doing scmething wrdng aka? and I'm
trying to do what's right. |

G. ﬁclnhe pufpuse is you don't wani the Qoman thers
tor purpasesvof - your father's bills because you
woulid rathnr comnt her there?

A. No sir. It has nothing to da with any purpose of

anythairng. Okay he 135 there point blank. There is

-

nothing I can 3do. She cores, she goss. That is not

wy home T keep teliaing you. Trat's my father's hone.
T am not his only child. |

.  But you realize that managing your father's biils
and having his power of attorney would be easier if
she were counted as being at the property because his
bllls would be lower. |

A. I understand what you're saying, sir. And you're
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and wver, rephrasing it over and over again. Ard I'm

28
éhanging the question, the same gquestion around ovér
‘

going to say the same thing. Tnat s my father's
Fome, Tt 's not ﬁy homwe. “he srly thung I can do is
take nis bills and’write bis blils’and do what he asks
me to do when he thanke df +t. Oxay. That's the only
thirng I zan do. |
3. You'vre also doing one cother thing to remove har?
B, Yes, Loamn. 1'm tryirg.

MR. FARINAS: MN¢ farther questions.

JUDGE FORDHAM: Do you bave anything
fur\ih&:r cmt thnis time? |

THE WITNESS: Yes, ma'‘am. Because he’s
Kisﬁﬁnatrueﬂ all this. 1i'm doing the best ~ can wxth
ny father. And it seers lixe in hisg eyesight,,th@
best that I'm doing is no good. Because right now
lﬁ‘s really making me feel really bad. 3Because i'nm

nut stable ernough to help hin like I used to heip my

fatker. . wan't help him l.ke T used to and that

hurts.

This gentleman don't reallie how bad that
hurts. When you take rare of your parents and they
get sick and y@u.ha?e te take aafa Gf your parents and
they car't do for themselves, y@u don't understahd'hcw

hard i1t 1% and I kope you never have to walk in my




T footsteps. I pray to God that yveu never have te walx

Z in themw because you don't know how vad they treat

3 seniors. And when you fird osut how bad they treax

4 Cseniors, you will know.

5 ) Excuse me. 1'm suizry.

b | (Witness cryang.}

7 ' ’ JODGE FORCHAM:  Mr. Farinas, would you

& ~ laxe tu go sver ner exnibats at this peant or after

g your witness?

g MR. FARINAS: 1T can gd sver tnem. You're
1 asking me 1f I shiyest te them?

12 | JUDGE FORLCHAM:  Yes.

13 : MR. ¥ARINAS: I opject to several of

14 ' tnen. 1 understand that the jadge may overrulie 1t.

5 i'm objecting to Comp;é;nanﬁ‘s Exnibits 4, 5, 7; 8, 9,
16 10 simply because they're biils and they have less --
17 they have no relevance to the criteria for being
8 Cenrealled in CRP.

19 - While they may have some bearingkan an
PAY) aiternate payment arrangerent or pravide sgme light on
21 change in circumstances since the corplainant itself
22 is gimply for enrollment iﬁ r¥? I believe that they

23 have nu~zele§an¢e.

24 JUDGE FORDHAM: & 15 the LTHEAB.

25 ; MR. FARINAS: I'm gorry. It would be 4,
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JUDGE FOKCHAM: 1I'll note the objection
is to exhibit 4 is regarding the current medication
and a bill from last year for hospitalization. In
terms of relevance, . do agree that t's noel relevent
to CEP but wé're try.ny to determine what hos 1n¢ome

1s and T don't know whether he was working prior :c

this time but she's trying to show that his income is

Lexing expended and that's oné’af the reasons that he's
Lot paying the PGW b1l11. |

The employer's exnibit % 1s the PGW bills
that’shaws'that that‘g not being paid., Some of the

cther bills are not being paid. We w:1l just Leave

‘them 1n t¢ show that there are bills. The real estate

tax bill I think is in terms of leawving that in is the
fact thabl it's only under the nanme of Russell Goldert.
That 1t does not have someocne else's rame on it.

7 1s the Sears Home Improvement. We have

testimony on the record that there were mprovements

rade. Su with respect to that bill Zomplainant's
Exhibit 7 will not be admitred. |

Ard the other decuments xegard:ng his
medicatior and that goes to the fact that she has to
be the power of attorney because of nis medical

status.
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53¢ we nave Complainant 1, 2, 3, 4, S, 6,

(3]

, %, iy, and 1 adraitted.
{(Whereupon, the documénts,marked
as Complainant's Exb. Nos. 1, 2, 3,
4, 5, 6, B, 9, 10, and 11 were
received in evidence.)
JUDGE P’{T;FRDHAM: Complainant Exhibit 7 is
not admitted,
| {Whereupon, the document marked
as Complainant’s Exb. No. 7 was rejected.)
ME. FARINAZ: Thank you, your Honor.
JU&GK FORDHAM: Ms. Solden, do you have
anything more beiore I let Ms. Cromley testify? Do
you neerd a minute?
THE WITNESS: 1 tnink I'11 be all righ£A
T weule ratner not say anyihing else.
| MR, PFARINAS: At tﬁis time I would like
te call Ann Marie Cronley. |
Whereupon,
| ANNE MARIE CROMLEY,
having been duly sworn,'teétified as follows:
Cromley.
JUDGE FORDHAM: ‘hank you, your Honor,

please.
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DIRECT EXAMINATION
BY MEK. FARINAS:
Q. Please state your full name and business address
for the record.
A. Anne Marie Cromley, C-R-0-M-L E Y. FPhiladelghia
Gas Works. 800 North %S$th strest. Ph;ladelphza,'
Pennsy1Vaﬁja 19122,
0. Ms. Cronley, are you emnployed by PGW?
A, ¥Yes, T oan. |
. And what 1s your job title?
&, Senior customaer review untt officer.
. 385 a senior review customer unat officer, Qhat do
your deties entaal?
k. They entail investigating and reSGiv1nq informal
and formal complaints from the Buresau of Consumer

Servives and it's customers.

Q. Jid yeu investigate the complaint that was filed

cn behalfl of Mr. Go.den Lhat we were daiscussing here

A, Yes, 1 did.

. Can you give us a briefl summary or overview of
yovir oanvestigation?

A.  Yes, nmy investigatior has reviewed that in 20305
Mr. Golden did apply for the CRP agreement and was

eligaple at that tame based on his ancome. In 2008 he
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went o to veoertity for tne URP O agreement. Ang at that

it

Lotnt on time, he was ot Lncome eligohle. His income

1

wan st abeove the guidel ines.
fon are T ostop you thereo.
ME, FARINAS: Your honor, @ prevoously
gistributed Lo everyone. I think from thos packet I
wroald }1k@ te rave rarked 5ﬁ Fie Frrst desument it's a
one page decument . It o actually o ocopy of
Complainant's Sxnibil ©0. I would like to also have
b nmarked as part of my case in chliaet as PEW 1.
JUDGE FORE IAM: 5o maxed,
{Whereupon, the document was
marked as PGW Exb. No. 1
for identification.)
BY ME. FAkINAS:

. Tie yeea tave that doconenty

A, Yes, o do.
7. Dlesee tel’ go whalt g the parpose of this

gocument and how does FGW'use it

B, This dooumest 15 an appiestion agreement for tné
Cugtumer Fesponsibility Program.  This decunent tells
whether you dre elogible cr rol eligible tb’apply ?or
the @r@gram‘ And alsc informs the customers of the
rules of Lnis prograw bt tae time the applicaticen 1s

rakern,
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o, And what CRP year if you will 15 this dccumenﬁ
frém? |

E. At the bottom ¢f PGW Exnioit ° there is é date
‘which states June 20, 2005.

G And was Mr. Golden ceephted inte the Custorer
kesponsibility Pr@gram as a result of th*s‘
applization?

& Yo, he Was .

o Can you po.nt cut what his payments were?

A. Yes, Lis payments if you lock at the middle of
the docoment 1t says CRP agreement aﬁcuh:~ It was
$119.50 plus 32 which would go towards the arrears on
the CRP.. The total monthly payment of $722.60.

. 3héer the rules of CEP do partiéipants have
arnual reguirements for belng in thals?

B Yes, Lhey do. One of the reguirements as the
recertification. The secend xequirementkis to apply
for tne LIHRAP grant.

G- Did Mr. Goiden zottempt to recertify at some peoint
after June 20, 20057

A. Yes, July 28, 2006.

. Arnd what was the resuls of that?
A. InoJuly 28th of 2006 Mr. Sclden was no longer

eligible for the CRP based or nis aincome al that time.

G. Did yea hear all the testimony earlier about what
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she believed that yecu relied upon to determine
Mr. Golden's eligibility?

A. Yes, 1 did. The inccre for CPP agreement is the

iy

rose nousehold incsre. The gross household income in

NE

03% was listed on the apuplication as 51196, This
income would have been verified by some‘dagument irn
the district office. Had he submitted some type of
bank statément, there is tbc‘passibilzty that the bank
stateﬁent was actually hie Smaial}Servxées payment
goirg in there. It's probably the 1196 since that's
what ne recerved. Even if ne had 55000 -r =he bank,
we couldn't éo’by that income. We have to go by what
ke 18 recelving moathlyh‘ based on that --

MR. FARINAS: Your Honor, I would like to
rove to the next documeﬁt wnich I had previously
rarked -- astually, the hax; two exhibits T had marked
as PGW Exhibat 2 and also happsens to be Complainant's
Exhibit 3.

(Whereupon, the document was
marked as PGW's Exb. No. 3
for identification.) |

JUDGE FORCHAM: Ms. Cromley, do you have
that docuament in front of you? |
THE WITNESS: Yes, 1 do.

BY ME. FARTINAS:
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G Even 1f Mr. Golden were to apply teday -- even

hyp@theticai;y for the éake of argument, what 1f Lhere
were some mistake made &t the time of eligaibility not
Saying tﬁaL they did but if they loocked at che wrong
fagure. I show you POW 3 whic! i: tne sanme document

i

cap Complainant's Exhibal 2. Can you determine the

algibility of Mr. Gelden based on this income

informat romy

tarting in December

{0

The total benefit amcunt
which woald follow over into 2306 is $1274.40. The
ingeme gaidelines for cne person for this year is
$122%. 50 he's a litile it gbove the incone to be 
able to pe elig;ble’at this particular time for the

Cuastomer Responsibe lity Program.

»h

Q‘ if chaulﬁkésk you in order te -- if there is
another sort of set of criteria £ deternmine
eligibility it'e not only income hut what's the other
variable? |

2 The amount of pesple in the prmperty.

£+  Arnd eceording to the information that we have,
how mary people are in Mr. Celiden's household?

A Previously or now?

o Wha: was the amount previously?

A. Proeviously the Qustomer Responsibility Program
b4
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applimation listed cre person. One person when thoy
applied last year.

Y. And sé :t‘s your csnclﬁsmmn that locking at the
cerrent ircome tnformation that with one persaﬁ in the
nousenold Mr. Golden's account would not be eligable
for CRP? |

A. That ig correct.

Q. :f there were another person in the househcld,
what .y the governing criteria for showlng that thers
18 more peop.e in the housencldy

A. The Social Security number has to be submitted

Cand alseo the customer would he asked if they have any

inceme or contribute tec the housenold.  For two people

“in the household the guidelires are $1650.

.  Did you request information from Mr. Golden or
his power of attorney, his daughter, information
regarding another nember c¢f the household?

A, Yes, T dad.

T Was she prepared to provide it for you?

A Ne,  she was ool
C. And you dy understand the reasons why she could
not do it?

A. Yes.

G, why can't PGW just take her word for 1t?

AL Because applying for the program has to be
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cocumentation attached to the progran., Lo 1t's a

companry policy and it's a URP policy.

. Do you think if PGW abandon the policy reguiring

Cocial Security numbers, CRE nunbers would lcok

diflferent?

-+

B Yeg. 1 thirk we would have gquite a few pecple

that would apply for CRP if they dadn't nave to state

how many people in the heusehold, what their Social

Cfecurities are, whetner they work or dad not work and

contribute any .noome Lo the property.

0. Ms. Cromley, 1f 0 could direct now your attention

cand your Honor T owould like to dircct Lo everyone's

attention the documents whach 1 previous.y marked as

PLW O Exhimar 2.

JULGE FORCHAM: It will be =o marked,
{Whereupon, the document was

marked as PGW Exb. No. 2

for identification.)
BY MK, FARINAS:
Lo o Ms, Cromiey, do yeu have that document 1n frént‘
cf yoa?
B, Yez, I #do.
. Cano yod Lell us whabkthia Jovunent ;s’dmd ?rév;de
that wnfcrmation.

A Yoz, tnis is a deorsion from the inforna’
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complaint from the mrozu of Consurer Services.  The

decisiorn was dated 9/3C of 2006 which would ke a

follow up from an answer of Lthe complainant's fairst

Ceomplaint .  Based on the Bureaa of Consumer Services

decisiun, they reviewed tlte anfermatlon.  They

reviewed the 1ncome information and stated that this

eustomer alzo was rot eliginie hased or their income

on the CRP Agreement ard they were given a new

1

greement from the zureau of Usnsurer Services to pay

it

budget bill plus $59 for 24 months. They based this

']

agreement on what they considered were income

curgelines.

¥

G- And where dées the ncome gulde;;neﬁ ariqinate
A. They are state guidslines.
G Mg, Cromley, at this time T would l-ke to direct
your attention to the last docuiment irn the packet. T
ould li<e ‘o have rarced as PGW Exhlblt 4.

| JUDGQ‘ QRQHAMi It will he sc, marked.

(Whereupon, the document was

marked as PGW Exb. No. 4

for identification.)

BY MR. FARTHAS:

0. Moo Tromisgy, do vou have this cdocuament in front
¢f you?
A Y e




L

i1
12

13

NN
N e O

e
(€%

25

41

s Can you tell us what tnig document 1o

A. Yes. Tois document 1s tailled Histovy Reguest

Report and this 1is all the information that pertains
to the aceount at 21 North 4znd Street* Wheﬁ i say
aill the informatiocn, that would be anyihing dealing
with the acoount. “he bills, the payrents and any
stner pertinent Crlteria.

0. Just to enter this document in, Ms. Cromley,

where does the nformation contained on this document

come froxs

P POW's computer system.
Q. And dves PGW keep fnis in the normal course of

b3

At's business?

A. Yes,
G. And who pats the informaticn on the conpuser

system, what appears on the document?

A, That would be the customer sgervice
representative.

G- Is 1t their job to put the inferration on this
computer system which appears or the document?

A. Yes, 1t 18, |

1 And wh@n‘théy put the rformation in, I notice
thkere's verious entries. Do they put LﬁeVinfcrmatian
at or near the time of the occurrence of Lhe evenss

descrihed?
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A Yes, they do.

L Caln ywu review bricily PGA Exhabot 4 and say whdl
cach of the comments mean and then T'11 ask vonm a
couple of quest.ons about the balance of the account.

& Yes. The first colunn is & start date. The

42

gecond column 15 a transaction type. The third column

18 the payment amount.

MR. FARINAS: Your Hmnar, I apologize for
the copy yuality of the fax. |

THE WITHNEES: If I maght grab another
gocunent that has the same heading so I can read the
proper heading.

The first eclumn is the transaction date.
The second colurmn 1n the transgaction type. The tiharyd
column is current amount. The fourtn column is total
amount . The fifth column 1s an ad-ustment awount.

5 & gegment start date. That would

F,,L

Tne sixth column
Le tne starting date ¢f <he bill. Segment end dats
would be the ending date of the bili. Ard the next
column would be the read code which Nuuld be the type
of reading {rom the meter. The npexzt oolumn wmuld e
the eading r@adimg at fhaé parvtioular tire for this
particular month.

And the next column would be the current

balance the bill, The column after that is usacge,

3
©
3
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kow much the customer actually used in gas For that
particulsr time period. And tne last column 1s tae

meter nutber .

BY ME. FARINAG:
. If T eould jusl skap ahead. Was Mr. Golden

enrolled 1n ORP i June of Z060%
A b ST
3.  Anat was how dees TGW azcomplish that for this

acocunt?

E. ITf you refer to P”w Exihibit & page 7 2f 9. And

if you F**ft:lu:’_zw down the ?irst sulumn, stk frox the
bottonm énd we're lecking at & date of €422 of 20U5.
Yo. wo oL gea s traction type of ORFFRZ.  And taast is
the CRE ff&é&ﬂ AXLEEIS . And trat QQ this nota:ian
irdicates at that particular time ‘Lhe castomer entersd
int& 4 CRP Agreement. And t;é balance 1s frozen in
fime fax Lnat agreewent .

e

C. Wnat owcars as @ sustomwer correcstly participates

in URp?

A Whern the <ustoner axes their paynent ca“h mcnt“,
they are credited a pércentage towards the arrears and
glsc credited a percentage tdwa:ﬁs their current bill.
€. Can you trace throughk -~ I'm aet'askzngryag TC go
through cach payment, bus 1ugt what soou rﬁd on Lhc

accounts after Mr. Coiden enrnllez in CRFE? Diaibe
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mak& payments? |
k. ves. Yes, he did make payments. I we’fwlisw
over to page 8; gvery month vou'll see & paynent.
Every month YQu‘ll see a payment which meant that up
until he recertified, he was a;t;ve vit the CRP
Agreement.
Q. And on recertification, man'ycu tell us,
Ms. Cromley, what happens on the account?

. Yes. If you lecok at that particular date

7/28/06, you see a CRP notation, a CRPFRY again. And

Fhat at that point in time would have been the
cancellation of the CRE. Tﬁat 1z the receréificatiun
date. And based on the income tnat the repﬁesentatlve
saw, noting that he was nct eligible to recertify
cancelled the CRP Agreement.

At thetl particuldr time wiat happens was the bi.l
comes bazs sntc the account and it iz due, the whole
tﬁtaf amgunt 13 due.

C. When you erigirally enroll in CRF, .s the CRPFRZ

amsunt was a credit that mears taxen from the account

cr freezes in the account $2352.4Z. However, after he
attempted to recertify the CRP freezes is a billing if
you will of 1400 and some dollars. How do you accocunt

for that?

AL You can see that the bill was reduced based on




it

&

X

12N

*

16
17
T8

19

the payments, CRZ payments that were received.
Q; And did Mr. CGolder receive any forgiveness on
this account?
A, Yes, he did.
. Afler he was remuved fzum CRP due to his no
longer being eligible, can‘ygu,tell GS -~ summarize
th& activity on the accourt and tell us what the
current balance ig.
k. Yes. Basica..y Auvgust and Septenmber 1f they made
paymenﬁs, T believe they nmade pavments similar to the
CRP payments. When PGW reveived s decizion froi the
inforxal conplawnt, we dié Qut‘a uew,agréement in the
system based cn the Bureav of Tinsumer Services. The
custoner was thenkput cnoan agrecment for $240a' That
agreement would have started in Gotober.

So 1f we look at the Cotuber 3:4 bill 10/3 of
06, at that poiat in time the amount eof the balance
waz $1288.75%. The next payment that came in should
have been for $240 based on the PUC agreément“ Their
payment was 122. Subseguently, tbckrgst of the bills
and payments that would carry over to page 9 of 9 yoa
will see that the current scceunt balance is in- the
amount of $2392.15.

And the agreerment that they WeTE pit on based on

the Bureau of Consumer Servioeg 1s now broken because

45
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they did not keep up with too “wact anuﬁnt of those
payments Ly satisfy tnel agreement.

. Arhat deally wcuidyyéw warit :nysatlsfaction of
this 1117 | |

30 Ideally PCW wonid like the kil. pa;d'ln’full al
thilte ~urrert point notime.

o 2f PGW were to provide payment arrangements for

<
-
£

the custoner, what woald tney pev

2.  The payment d:iaﬂguMﬁnL’wuhli Le the budget whic
&5 of today s wn the amount of 378" and & percentage
t&w&r&ﬁ Lhe arrears pased om the ir~one -t looks like
1t wdalﬂ nave been for 24 monthe and 1 d;dn‘t
caloulate that.

Do you have my calculatoer there?

{(Caleulalor banded <o witness;

2% mentns actuasly oomes out to $100 2ven to PGW.
We did pat them on an agreement based on the 24
ronths. fdheir morthly paymerte would be 28’. ,
Q;‘ Q;vun Ehat  the Bureas of Cunsumér’ﬁcrv;ceé did
provide payment &rrangements in Scptoember, September
3007, dm taere a catch ap amcunt we would request at
thig Lime? |

Yeg, thers 1s a catch up amount. That would

actuslly be the bills from Septembeor forward untal
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Fepruary ﬂinus the payments’they were made which I
Cdadn't calculate as of yet. Would you like me to
calculate? |
. Yes, please.
A The catch vp amount as of today would be in the
amount of $301.31.
0. And to recap the catch up amount is $301.31 and
that would be the paymen:t arrangements thereafter.
A. The paynent arrangement would be a budyet of $181
plus 100 towards the arréars for a ba.ance of $281.

MR. FARINAS: Youf Honar,yi have nc
further guestions. Ms. Cromley is available for cross
examiial Lon.

JUDGE FORCHAM: Ms. Golden, do you have
aﬁy guestions for Ms. Cromliey? |

MS‘ GULDEN: Yes, mé'am-'

CROSS EXAMINATION

BEY M5. GOLDEK:
r. On nis exhibit €1 I krnow i has on there the
numb&i of househeld menbers «s one person on this
exhibit, but I don't krow when they made this. ALl I
know 1s whe they say that they made it. I don't know
why they put one perscn in there, but she is an there
ckay. |
A.  Okay.
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G.  and I know he's seen that. | seen that tda."I
knew he was going tc point that ocut to:yéu'ic make
that’knéwn to think that I'm saying éome:hlnq‘s wrong.

MR. FARINAS: Your Hénor,‘I;cbject, |
She's not asking -- ‘

MS. GOLDEN: Not 5:113 that.

MR. FARTHAS: -~ the c¢lient qﬁesti@ns-

She's simply'testiﬁying aga&n; Please
éirect her to ask my witness a question.

JUDGE FORDHAM: Okay.

That deces bring a question to me. We
need to clarify this. | |

Sc Ms. Cremley in responding to Exhibit 1

it says number of household mexbers. There is a one

48

that is encircled. Does that mean that cnly one
person was cons:idered a hcusehcld member at that time?

TEE WITNEES:  That is correct.

JUDGE PCREHAM: 85 the fact that there

were two pesple that sigred é:id nsot mearn that there

were Lwo pedple in the houseno.d.
THE WITNESS: No.
BY MS. GOLDEN:
(o I have a blll here and my pevkage states exhibit

b,‘ﬁomplamnant’s Exhibit 6&.

AL Yes.
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26, ard now, you're stating t
kere you're saying Lhat he owos $2892.7467
A, Tes. Lf L mignt call your attontion to BGOW
Fxhibot hoistory regaest report.

ME. FARTNAZ: Hza.b.t 4.

THE WIUNESE:  Exnihit 40 PGW Exhabit 4,
page % of 9. 18 we lock at the right hand cclumn
whele 10 says current balanxé, you will gee tlie amount

which ratehes tne arount that yea'ro Lonking at on

[

Phis bill 8180626, To the left of fnat the first
coltmn states -

e Wailt & ﬁ;nuta,' D'motryang to find that cne.

A. The botton of vage & of 9. Flrst of all, we'il
start with the beginning =L the ceiunn. There's a
sate 1/% of '07. I vou Tollouw Laal over - -

&, Nu. WMy date says February st of ‘07 net */Skof
‘B7.  Im the biol thnat 1 have --

A, Dkay. Wait a minatel

G gecavss L don't see -~

A. Wait a minute. ¥ollow mo to the next page.  PGW

his ° food -
+3
- £

¥roibat o2 of 9. 0 TL you look at rhe dete 1/8 of 2087

Ity

the late payment charge in the amount of 827 .0z, 1
you ook gt tne rext date 2025 -- '07 there is a bill,

a new Lill in tae amount of FLeSl1lD
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.  Exeuse me but we never received a bill.  So how
do we know what 1t 157

k. You probably haven't gstten the bill vet but this
is the current account balance as of today.

g. Anatﬁér thing. I wourld like to point out to you.
I my féth&r’s histcry he has always paid his bill,
hasn't hev

Al Yes, he has.

¢ nasi Lobeen one of thoese people who refused te

5
S

a. -
pay hig hill?

. Ne.

. And do you notice since now since he's bean sack,
this s where the problem has came 1, rignt? |

A, . D0 vou have a questicn?

. Yas.

3 3

It you not.oce on his bill sinve he b;been sick
gince ke came 1in to do this, I gues:s he céme dowry here
to de this June the 20th, 2005,

Al I retice that the paymerts have been a little
lower .

C. Ard ne was paying them?

A. es.

. Ard the :&asﬁﬂ why did you understand the reascon
why he had to come and do something like this, like

gel o a paynent arrangevent?

50
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A. I don't understand what you're asking me.
L when you asked for all this information, de you

get a reason why a person comes in to make “hese type
cf arrarngements?

A. When they're on the Customer Respansibility
Program, 1t's a requirement of the pr@gram. They do
send you a notiiication stating at this point in fime
you have to recertify., With recertifzegation it mcahs
putting 1n all information, income for the last 30
days, Sosial Security cards for overyone in the
kousenold. | |

Q. 1 understand what you're saying there, bn;
anywhere in any of the listings, dad you send him a
letter? He camre f:ee will.

A, The recertificatiacn may have beer mertioned on
kis blli= It 1% a year. You lock at the dates. It's
rormally recertified fcr a year but what's yoar

uestion?

a

L. My guestion is when a person comes down to get on

the CRP Program, 1t's kecause of some type of problem,

worrect?
2. Becausze they're low income and they can't afford

their bill.
L Ssut 11 may ot be just hezzuse they're low

inceme, sut 1t's some kind of problem for them to get
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“on this program, right? |

. MR. FARINAS: vYour Honor, I'm not sure I
: underétauﬁ thig. T belisve the guestion has béeﬁ-
f\a$kad'amd answered. The CRP Frogram .8 a 0w income
program. Fhat's why people enroll in it. They don't
_a$k tor medical reccrds. |
JUDGE FORDHAM: 1 guess thai's the
qumstian that che's asking. Do you get addiﬁional.\
 iuf0rmat1mm,from pecple whe coms to’eﬁrall in CRP?k
BY MS. GOLDEN: |
. Besides Social Security cards and that do they

agx tne reasons. T was ornly asxing s there's a

5y

reasons why anather’persmn would ﬁqme down: there
Lbes:des peinyg on low income -- Lo gelb on a‘budget?
Al You can't. You have to be ieQ incone te get on
thic type of budget. You Hava to be;
C. Su PECY don't loox at
an?rhing

MR. FARINAS: Dbj&mtioh. My witness
wurks for PGW?
BY MS. GOLDEN:
c. Ratner »GW.
AL ’Thls type of :nceme,is'baseﬁ cnn -~ this type of
agreement 1s based anrtatai ho&séhcld income. We co

not look at what mediﬁal Lille there are. We have to
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go by grogé incorme.  That's what the agreement states.
Q. ~You allow fcr Ms. Burton tu s:gn this piece of
kpagér, right, and staze that thers was one income,
akay. | |
A. Thatkis correct.

Q. why wou.d PECO allow for someones to pul their
name on here too if there's only one :ncome?
A. Okay. Based un what'lkm l#cklng at here, ! can't
answer for what Lhe representative did but there 15 a
possipility that Ms. Christine kad all the information
for Rassell and maybe spoke for Russell and that's why
her name 1s here and the representative wanted to
stéte that there were people 1in there &t the time or
raybe she ﬁldkal; the speaxing for kin.  But this
customer's signature. She could have even signed for
kim. I don't krow what oceurred raght there at that
poirt in time. T wasn't tnere. But tne application
was taken for Russell Golden.

On top of that her name iz nst on the account.
30 we WQJldC'L have added hner n&me~‘ |
' Yean, in order for auyone o spéax for him,
wouldn't they need power of atrterrey npapers?

MR. FARINAS: Ycur Honor, she's asking my

witness a legal guestion. Mg, Cromley wouldn't know

£ anyone noeded power to attorney the speak to him.
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JUDCE FQRDHAM:  I thnink thav if she
should know whether -~ if I went in with a person,
like if I went in w:th‘Mr. Goldern whether he would
z2llow me to talk for Mr. Golden if I'm not rélated.

THE WITH®E3S: Yes. I

in

Lthey woere husbend
and wite and she said she was his wife and he has the
,aﬁﬂ@nﬁt under his name.  We wouridn't ésk her most
1ikelykfor any proof especially if he said this is my
wife. Wo know he's cur customer of receord.

MS. GOLDEN: Can I put this cn the
verord. Because when I went down there nc try to get
this taken caré cf, they told me before I could even
go back there, [ had o show them proof that I had
power of attorney in order to speak in his behalf.

And that'

{1

why 1 carryv the power of

o]

stiorney papers with e because dc conpany will allow
ya& £ spgak for hin unless yo. have power of attorney
papers. And T was told this by the attorney and every
conmpary that I ever went uo, tney had madé me show
them power of attorney. To pay any bffhis bills I had
te show power of attorney. “

JUDGE FORDHAM:  So it's not -- we're not

*

clea

¥

- perause the reprosentative is nob here, but what
Ms, Cromley said she was told to keep thal and she

saic 1f zhe was his wife, trey would have allowed her
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to speak.

MS%. GULDEN: 1‘umﬁursiand whét you're
gayiny. I truly urnderstand what you're savirng but I
don't understand why they put doWn one person. There
is two. |

MR.'EARiNAS: Is that a question or are
you making a statement?

M3. GOLDEN: Ma'am, I have no more
guestions.

- JUDGE FORDLHAM: Do you néve any;reéireét?

ME. FARINAS: Yes, your Honor, I do.
Ouite fmrtultousiy 1 oriv have one copy cof this ana I
aCtual]y picked tnis up from the office next door and
1t 18 the offices of the Bureau of Consumer Services.
It is the prev:ous brochure gaving the e;igibilityk
criteria for CRP back during the time when the 2005
application wou.d have been submitted.

I'm going to 1f 1 can show this to vou..
I dea't want Lo enter [t ints the record but I just
want Lu dask Mg. Cromley, a gquestion aboul it.

REDIRECT EXAMINATION
BY MR. FARTNAS:
G. If you notice the household inécme'of one.
w&at's tﬁé ~evel of 1hcmme reguired?  And comparing

that to Complainant's Exhibit 1.
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JUDGE FORDHAM: Could you also show it to
Ms. Golden.
| MR. FARINAS: Sure.
BY MR. FARTNAS:

g. This is the past amount of criteria for

eligiprlity for houvsehcold i1ncome of one it thar time.
B. 2005 yes.
O, Ms. Cromley, L would like to show you a brechure,

It's an outdated brechure.  It's from the time period

ct 2ul5 showirng the income levels governing CRP at

that time. I just nappened to ohtain it fruititiously

next door from the no longer relevant brozhures at the

CBuresu of Consurmer Services. I agk you 1f you can

draw your attention to the 1{ percent of inccme level
Far a household income of cne. Can you tell us what
the income criteria is on tnatb. |
A.  Yes, Llhe incowme weuld neve besn $119€.

0. And then’I direct your attention to POW Exhibit
1, the 2005 applicaticn cf Mr. Golden for CRE.

A. e,

o, can you tesns us the ptougenold “neome that's

listed?
A. Yes. The houschold ancome 1 $1736.
. And is that zgaare dead on with the income

criteria as expressed in the brochura?

56
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AL That is correct.
0. peSel: 5C cab we conc lude ﬁhat wnether Ms. Burtsn
gigned it or whether a third person s.gned it, af
there was a’hdugehalﬁ incoma of cne, he was eligible
for CRP at that time?
A, That 1s correct.

MR, FARINAS: I nave nn further
gquestiong, your Honer. |

This time . move that PGW exhibits --

I'il let you do at.

JUDGE FORDHAM: Tn 2005 the inccme was
$11%6 for one person and what 1s,tﬁis_at this time?

THE WITHNESS:  PGW Exhibit 3 has -- do you
mean for Lhe gu.odelines?

JULGE FORDHAM: Yes.

THE WITKNESES: If 7T :n;sgbt gei up for one
winute, your Eonor. Frr one perssn tt's $§225‘.

JUDGE FORLCHAM: Do you know what basis is
i5e¢ Eo incroase per year. Bessuse basicall‘.what
we're looking at is Mr. Gelden's increase in his
“Boeaial Security payment from 2305 to 2006 and there's
an increase here. 15 there a percentage that is
increased or what do vou base -~

THE WIThESS: I werld say ix would‘be the

state guidelines. The state would be the one that
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increases b

MR. FARINAS: We van voniirm that 1f vyou

wiald 1ike. |

| JUDGE FORDHAM: So this would be a
percentage of gross inoome like on a chart that ysu
would use? |

THE WITHNESS: I actually nav& a sim:lar
chart.

E? MR. FARINAS:

0. This 15 PGW assemblage of the informaticn that 1t
cowes from T would imagine and appraved by the PUC by
the dncome levers and eligitility. Is this the same
inzome level that LIERAP would uéc?

MR. FARINAE: I believe so, your Hchar.

helieve so.

JUDGE FORGEAM: Do you have anything
erce, Ms. Golden?

MS. COLDEP: No, ma'am. T should have
Erevgnt an attorney.

MR. FARINAS: At this time T would move
that PCGW Exhiabit 1 threugh 4 he admitted intc the
record,

JUDGE FPORDHAM: Mé, Solden, do ybu have
any objection tao PGW Exnlbmté 1, 2, 3 or 4z

M5, GOLDEN: PoW Zxhibit 1 -- ves, T have



RN D

e

i

"2

an objection to that pecause although it may state

in as your exhibit as well.

‘Lave been one, 1t should have peen two. And I object

in the record.

only one‘:ncome, 1t should have been twe. S0 I 0bject
on that.
JUDGE FOPLHAM:  But ifVYﬁu leok at the
last page of yeur packet, ;hat‘s the same document .
MS. GOLDEN: ‘Yés, they have it marked as
their ezh:ibit. |

JUDGE FORDHAM: Kignt. But ait's already

TEE WITNESS: Yeah. Right.
JUDGE FORDHAM: Just pul & nctation on

there that the rnumber of housel~ld incomes shouldn't

to that.
MR. FARINAS: I'm not sure Ms. Golden

understands the nature of if you're objecting to my

Cexnibit, you're alsc objecting to your exhibit. It's

the same sheet of paper.
MS. GOLDEN: TI'm just objecting to the
rumbers on the household income. |

JUDCE FORIHAM: We noted that and that's

ME. GOLDEN: I juct wanted that to be
roted. |

And that's all I have, ma'am.

) . 91
, , : Yo
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JUDGE EORDHAM: T would note for the
record again that PGW Exhabit © s Lhe sane as the
Complainant’'s Exidibit 2 and PGW Exhibit 3 is the same
as Couplainant's kxhibit 3. S5 we have PGW Fxhibit 1
that Ms. Golden indicated that should have been Z
iisted instead of one housencld merber. <hat document
18 admitted.
{Whereupon, the document marked
as PGW Exb. No. 1
was received in evidence.)
JUDGE FORLHAM: PSW Exhibit 7, 3 and 4
adnitted without objecticn or nofation.
(Whereupon, the docﬁments marked .
as PGW Exb. Nos. 2, 3 & 4
were received in evidence.)
JUDGE FORDHAM: The parties in thas
watt&r'nave pxesented gv.dence anﬁ we have been at a
disaedvantage because there :s5 a persén‘Wha's alleged
to be at theo properiy who s not pertacipating an this
procegding. If that perscn were here, 1 think this
would have ~hanged every:ning araund. Ii there 18 an
cpperiwnity for Ms,. Golden to get the information to
give to PGW although we'vc alrcady had the heariﬁg and

at all of tne documentaticn has been submnitted, 1f

that can happen before I write my decision, then we
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could resalve this matter even theugh we've already
had thig on the record.

Tt will be at ieast 40 or more days

th

hefore I’write the decision. I wa:t Zor the
branscript. I review the documents and write the
‘deéxsion and then 1t is sent to the Harrisburg office.
S0 1f there's something that nappens pricr tc that
o time, pleasce go ahead énd go forward with that.

1f there's a'pmsslbll:ty that Ms. Burton
18 not going to be at the residence for a long period
of tire, there might stll1 be z problanm with getiing
that‘lnf@rmatimng So there are a .ot Qf uﬁcertainties
here. 8o once vou firna oot additscernal anformation if
you can and I'm talking specifically to Ms. Golden at
thig peirt. TF you could get that informaticn to PGW,
ther I'm sure they would use tné information and if 1t
belps your fatner out, then I wculd not have to write
& decaision in this natter.

Tf I dec nave to write a dec.sion in this
‘ngtter, T wisl review all of the,test;many that has
Leen presented to ne, the exnipits tnat has keen
entered inﬁa evidence and writé & decrsion which will
ke gent zut to the Harrisburg fo_c&;

It will be sent to the parties with that

cecision, a copy of oy decisgacn it will be a letter
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saying that you object to the judge's deciszicn. That
is Low you file exceptions and you can file exceptions
and Lnhe full cormmission wiit review it.

IE tnere 18 no review of my decisicn, my

decision will becone final by operation of iaw and you

receive a copy of that notification indicating that it
ig final. If ﬁOt'lf the Commiss‘sn reviews 1t, then
they will,Send’yOu a final order.

And I would like to thank the parties.
This was a difficult case. And L would like to thank
you and acpefu’lly evervybody can understand that this 
is litagation. Tt's not pergenal. And I den't want
Ms. Golden to think that anything was sd;d:peISOHal
disparaging to her. And I believe that everything was
done because of the 51ﬁe,rhat’they were on -~ the side
that you are on. So it's litigation.

M3. GGLDEN:' Y, 1understand. Ahd
Ms. Cfomley she gave ne her rumber and stuf? Just in
case 1 can get more information to aer. And I I can,
I will do everyihing.

JUDGE FORDHAM: Thank you very much.

go I would ke to tnzrk the parties for
trying to negotiate, and since we're not able to come
up wLLL’a setLlumenL patling forih tne taformation in

the record to allow me to make & decision on this
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matter.

MS. GOLDEN: Tiaank you for havirg me.

THE WITNESE: Trank vyou.
MR. FARTNAS: Thank yeu, your Henor.
(Whereupon the hearing was concluded

at 12:55 p.m.)

63




64
C~E-R-T-I-F~-I-C~A-T-E

o

hereby certify, as the stenographic

reporter, that the foregoing proceedings were taken

stenographzcally by me, and thereaftor reduced to

typewriting by me or under my direction;

and that this
transeript 1s & Lrue and acourate record o rthe best of
my abilaty.

COMMONWEALTE PEPORTING COMPANY, INZ.

Byfiaiégfggnb?””““* _

Patrizaia G. Brown
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PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION .

Formal Complaint Form

Please print or type.

2. UTILITY NAME (RESPONDENT)

1. . GU’STOMER NAME (COMPLAINANT) | . A

Your name, mailing address, county, telephone numbe,j ity account number and

semc,e address:
Name FUSSzll Gons gt

StreetP.0. Box L/ Mp#7F  FI U 57 Apt#
City _ /s State _ /4~ Zip jf/e;gﬁ |

County _ #54/2 A - |
&
Area Code/HOME Phone _2/87 92 3- gSp7 § %” |
Area Code/WORK Phone _2/87 2)9 - 72 77 66{[35 = § ,-j
Utlity Account Number //// 74/ 7 7’7 _ 3:? S 3
- y hhad

{from: your billy ot

If your complaint involves uf:mty service provided to a
malling address, please list this information below,

, « = —
different addresf_@than Your
> e -
& ow

Name "

Street/P.O. Box
State Zip

City

f%ﬂﬂwéwﬁ L7EHS

‘Name of utility company your complaint concerns:

3. TYPE OF UTILITY (check one) o
g =y L
- ~ OCRETE

ELECTRIC [J  STEAM HEAT

{3}/ GAS 0 WASTE WATER
[0 MOTOR CARRIER

FEB 2 2 2007

L] WATER
(taxi. moving company, limousine)
[J  TELEPHONE \\ o
(local, long distance) Q ’X Ry gy 2ixien

Q 200651 Sl &%""

| 519828 4
PHILA HRNG

‘wm%% DOCUMENT

~ FOLDER

e e i o e sl o4 i




4. COMPLAINT (check one)

In general, what is your complaint?

Twant fo oppose the company's proposed rate increase.

There are incorrect charges on my bill.

_ There is a reliability, safety or quality probler with my ufility service.

twould like a payment agreement,

A

O

O

0

0 freceived a notice that my utility service is being terminated.
0

Cd

Other. Eimavey Flopr o fp 4//;2/ %ﬁyf@mw’ ;g,g,:’i’,z);éa 72

(©XPIAIN) / Y0k A5ED  apysre a5

B.  State the facts of your complaint,

ALt o4 PORTH .

Include any specific dates, times or places that are important. Ifthe complaint is about a
bill, tell us about any charges that you believe are not correct. Use additional paper if you
- need more space. Provide copies of all refevant documents you believe will support your

complaint. | / )W{}ﬁ/ﬁb /5 @M/é/yﬂﬁ :

5. RELIEF

What do you want the Public Utility Commiss
additional paper if you need more space.

ion to do about your complaint? 'Use

| //de/@> |
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6. PROTECTION FROM ABUSE

- company, an electric distribution company or a water company AND your complaint is
about a billing problem, an application for service problem, a termination of service

probfem or a request for a payment agreement.

|
|
Answer the following question if your complaint is against a natural gas distribution ~ s
|
|
|
Has a court granted a “Protection from Abuse” order for your personal safety? ;
' |

|

ves O
NC ‘ @/ |
7. PRIOR UTILITY CONTACT
Answer the follbwi’ng quesﬁbn only if you are a residential cusiomer and your complaint is

against an electric distribution utility, natural gas distribution utility or a water distribution
utility.

Have you spoken to a utility company representative about this complaint?
vES | o
(includes appeals of BCS determinations) '
NO ' ‘ ]

if you tried to, but-could not speak to a Jtmty company representatxve about your
complaini, please explain why.

8. VERIFICATION AND SIGNATURE

You must ‘print or type your name below on the ?iné provided for the verification
paragraph, and you must sign and date (in ink} this form on the fines provided.

Venﬁcatzon ; ! ‘ R
|~ A)#.fi;r CH . 4&'1»25(// , hereby state that the
facts above set forth are true and correct (or are true and correct to the best of my
knowledge, information and belief) and that | expect to be able to prove the same
at & hearing held in this matter. I understand that the statements herein are made
subject to the penalties of 18 Pa. C S. § 4904 (refatmg to unsworn falsification to

authorities).

(STorature) \

510826 | | 6
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DOQUMEN DMLE POWER OF ATTORNEY | WL
F QLD ER - Notice to Prmcnpal ,

THE PURPOSE OF THIS POWER OF A’ITORNEY ISTO GIVE THE PERSON

YOU DESIGNATE (YOUR “AGENT”) BROAD POWERS TO HANDLE YOUR

PROPERTY, WHICH MAY INCLUDE POWERS TO SELL OR OTHERWISE DISPOSE _
OF ANY REAL OR PERSONAL PROPERTY WITHOUT ADVANCE NOTICE TO YOU

| ORAPPROVAL BY YOU.

THIS POWER OF ATTORNEY DOES NOT IMPOSE A DUTY ON YOUR
AGENT TO EXERCISE GRANTED POWERS, BUT WHEN POWERS ARE
EXERCISED, YOUR AGENT MUST USE DUE CARE TO ACT FOR YOUR BENEFIT,

AND IN ACCORDANCE WITH THIS POWER OF ATTORNEY.

YOUR AGENT MAY EXERCISE THE POWERS GIVEN HERE THROUGHOUT
YOUR LIFETIME, EVEN AFTER YOU BECOME INCAPACITATED, UNLESS YOU

'EXPRESSLY LIMIT THE DURATION OF THESE POWERS, OR YOU REVOKE

THESE POWERS, OR A COURT ACTIN G ON YOUR BEHALF TERMINATES YOUR
AGENT’S AUTHORITY.

YOUR AGENT MUST KEEP YOUR FUNDS SEPARATE FROM YOUR

' AGENT’S AUTHORITY

A COURT CAN TAKE AWAY THE POWERS OF YOUR AGENT IF iT F INDS
YOUR AGENT IS NOT ACTING PROPERLY.

THE POWERS AND DUTIES OF AN AGENT UNDER A POWER OF
ATTORNEY ARE EXPLAINED MORE FULLY IN 20 PA.C.S.A. CHAPTER 56.

IF THERE IS ANYTHING ABOUT THIS FORM THAT YOU DO NOT
UNDERSTAND, YOU SHOULD ASK A LAWYER OF YOUR OW\I CHOOSING TO
EXPLAINIT TO YOU.

I HAVE READ OR HAD EXPLAINED TC ME THIS NOTICE AND I
UNDERSTAND ITS CONTENTS.

QGKE’TE% |
D EBHZOE}? | | M @(,QQL@ L lizlse
RUSSELL GOLDEN Date
| RECEIVED
CZ 1\”}0’( /?O o FEB 20 2007
Qcﬁ/}cb_’i ﬂ“"&% ‘G"f(i(‘_"l OF & PAGES
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secﬁritie's registered in my n}ame; and to collect and receipt 'fof all interes’tand dividends due and
payable to me,

4,  To invest in my name in any stock, shares, bonds, securities or other property, real
or personai_, and to vary such investments as shé, in her sofe discretion, may deem best; and to
vote at meetings of shareholders or othef n;eeﬁngﬁ of any coéporaﬁon or company and to execute
~ any proxies or other 'ihstmments in connecﬁon therewith.

| 5. To enter into and upon all and singular my real estate, and to let, manage, and
improve the same or any part thereof, and to repair or otherwise ifnprove or alter, and to insure
- any buildings thereon; to sell, either at public or private sale or exchange any part or parts of my |
real estate or personal property for such consideration and updn such terms as she shall think fit,
- and to execnte and deliver good and sufficient deeds or othér instruments for the cc:n{feyance or
transfer of the same, with such covenants of warranty or cﬂiefnrise as she shall see fit, and to give
good and effectual receipts for all or a.ny part of the purcl;aSe price or other consideration; and to
mortgage, including purchase money mortgage, and to execute bonds and warrants and all other
instruments and documents in connection therewith and relating thereto, and such power shall not
be in limitation of any other powers herein set forth. |

6.  To contract with any person for leasing for éuch periods, at such rents and subject
1o such condmons as she shall see fit, all or any of my said real estate; to let any such person into
pt)ssessxon thereof; t& execute all such leases and contracts as shall be necessary or proper in that

behalf; to give notice to quit to any tenant or occupier thereof; and to receive and recover from all
tenants and occupiers thereof or any part thereof all rents, arrears or rent, and sums of money

 which now are or shall hereafter become due and payable in respect thereof; and also on
PAGE 3 OF 6 PAGES
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EPE | AUTHORIZATION TO DISCLOSE INFORMATION ABOUTME
FOR PFIZER INC. PATIENT ASSISTANCE PROGRAMS

P To the Patlent: Pfizer Inc, offers patient assistance programs (the “Program”) to help patients who quakify
obtain certain Pfizer medicines ot bo cost. In order to determine your eligibility for the Program and to
administer your participation in the Program if you are accepled, Pfizer, along with its affiliated companiss and
contractors who administer the Program, need 10 obtain certain information about you from your doctor. Pfzer
agredd” tHal it Will "Snly W88 this information to determine your efigibility for this Program, Io adiinister the

Progmum, and to account for your withdrawal if you decide to stop participating in this Propram. Please
~ tomplete this Authorization, sign and date it, and return ft to your doctor,

. To the Phyrician: Please retain the o Avthorization with the patient’
£0pY 30 tho patient, You do not need 1o retarn this patient Authorlzation fs Plizer,

sEe

s

1 request and authorize my doctor, @on ni ‘&L \/&m OM ,M’Doctor"), to give Pfizer
ne., including representatives and contractors who work oz behalf of Pfizer in this Program,
information about me and my medical condition, which is necessary to determine my eligibility for
the Frogram and for my continuing participation in the Program if I am accepted. The type of
information that may be given under this authorization includes

My name and birth date

My address and telephone nmumber

My social security number

Financial information abont me '
Information about my health benefits or health insurance coverage
Information on my medical condition, as necessary

& 8 & & & &

. I know that I can cancel this authorization at any time by writing to my Doctor at

‘ S0) S, SHR S, Suie 128, Pluladelphes o, 19193 . IFT canel this
suthorization, then my Doctor will stop providing Pfizer, and fis representatives, with information
about me. However, I cammot cancel zctions that have already been taken by relying on my
authorization, ‘ ‘

[ understand that once my Doctor gives Pfizer information about me based an this authorization,
federal privacy laws may not prevent Pizer from further disclosing my information, Ialso understand
that signing this authorization does not guarantee that I will be accepted into a Pfizer patient assistance
program, : ;

This authorization will expire one (1) year after the date it is signed, below, or ong (1) year afler the

last date I receive medicines under the Program, whickever is later.

Please return the signed form to your Doctor. You are entidled to a copy for your records,

Patient or Personal Representative of Patient

Busaret %%{&@v pate /R-11-0 o

. Sigaature - ‘
Name (Please Prini) Authority to sign ou behalf of Patient((#f applicable) V

e

5
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DURABLE POWER OF ATTORNEY

KNOW ALL MEN BY THESE PRESENTS, that I, RUSSELL GOLDEN, ha#ze
constifuted; made and appointed, and by these Presents do constitute, make and appoint -
DeVONNE (}OLDEN ag my true and lawful attorney. This Power of Attorney shail not be
affected by my subsequent disébility or incapacity. |

1. To ask, demand, sue for, recover and receive all sums of money, debts, goods,
merchandise, chattcls,’eﬂ‘ects and things of whatsoeyer nature or description which are now or
heréaﬁer shall be or become owing, due, payable, or belonging to me in or by any right
whatsoever, and upon receipt theieof, to make, sign, execute and deliver such receipts, releases or
other discharges for the same, respectively, as he shall think fit.

2, To depasit any monies which méy come into her hand as such attorney with any
bank or banker, either in my or her own name, and any of such money or any other money to
which I am entitled which now is or shall be so deposited to withdraw as he shall think fit; to sign
rnxi;ual savings bank and federal savings and loan association withdrawal orders; to sign and
’endofse checks payable to 'my order and to draw, accept, make, éyndorse di’scouﬁt or otherwise
deal with any bills of exchange, checks, promissory notes or other commcrc:al or mercantile
mstruments, to borrow any sum or sums of money on such terms and with such secunty as he
may think fit and for that purpose to execute all notes or other instruments which may be
necessary or proper; and to have access to any and all safe déposit'boxes registered in my name.

3. To sell, assign, transfer and dxsposc of any and all stocks, bonds, including U.S.

‘ ,Savmgs Bonds, mutual funds, insurance policies and annuities, loans, mortgagcs or other

| | OCKETER
DESEEDWEEQ T PAGE 2 oé 6 PAGES - FEB 22 2007
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s

nonpayment thereof or of any part thereof to take all necessary or proper means and proceedings
for determining the tenancy or occupation of such tepants or occupicrs, and for ejccﬁng the
tenants or occupiers and recovering the possession thereof.

, 7 To commence, prosecute;disconﬁnﬁe’, or defend all actions or other legal
ﬁrocéédings fouchiﬁg I’n‘y. estate of any parfwhatsoevcr, or touching any matter in which I or my
estate may be in any wise concemed; to settle, compromise, or submit to arbxtratmn any debt,
demand or other right or matter due me or concermng my estate as she in her sole discretion,
shall deem best and for such purpose to execute and deliver such release, discharges or other
instruments as she may deem necessary and;advisable; and to satisfy mortgages, including the
execution of a godd and sufﬁcié’nt release or other c’iischérgevor such mortgage.

8.  To execute, acknowledge and file Federal, State and local income tax and personal
pioperty tax returns. | |

9, To engage, employ and dismiss any agents, clerks, servants or other persons as

she, in her sole discretion, shall deem necessary and advisable.

10.  To make gifts, or limited gifts; to disclaim any interest in property; to authonzc my

admission to a medical, nursing, residential or similar facility and to enter into agreements for my

éaxc:.; and, to authorize medical and surgical procedures.

1L, In general to do all other acts, deed, matters and things whatsoever in or about oy
estate, properiy and affairs and things herein, either partlcularly or generally descnbed as fully
and effectually to all intents and purposes as I could do in my own proper person if personally

present, giving to my said attorney power to make and substitute under her an attorney or

PAGE 4 OF & PRGES
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o

' ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF AGENT

1, DeVONNE GOLDEN, have read the attached Power of Attorney, and am the person
identified as the Agent for the Principal. I hereby acknowledge that, in the absence of a specific
provision to the contrary in the Power of Attorney or in 20 Pa C. S Ch. 56, when 1 act as Agent:

1. Ishall exercise the powers for the benefit of the principal.

2. 1 shall keep the assets of the principal separate from my assets.

3. 1 shall exercise reasonable caution and prudence.

4. 1 shall keep a full and accurate record of all actions, receipts and disbursements on

behalf of the principal.
@ama& ~ ; m/fg/éﬁ_

DeVONNE GOLDEN  /Date

PAGE 6 OF 6 PAGES
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——

attorneys for all the purposes herein described, hereby ratifying and conﬂrming all that the said
attomey or subst:tute or substitutes shall do therem by virtue of these presents.

12, In addition to the powers and discretion herein specifically gwen and conferred

| upon hen;,z, and notwithstanding any usage or custom to the contrary, fo have the full power, right

and auﬂmrity to do, perform and to cause to be dbne and perfo}med all such acts, deeds, matters
and thmgs in coﬁnection with my property and estate as she, in her sole discretion, sha.ﬁ deem
reasonabie, necessary and property, as fully, effectually and absolutcly as if she were the absolute
owner and possessor thereof, |

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, I have hereunto set my hand and seal this 13% day of June,
2006.

WITNESS:

' ' ' RUSSELL GOLDI:N ‘

COMMONWEAITH OF PENNSYLVANIA:
SS
COUNTY OF PHILADsLAH1A :

" On this 13® day of June, 2006, before me, the subscribed, a Notary Public in and for the
Commonwealth and County aforesaid, personally appeared the within named RUSSELL
GOLDEN and in due form of law acknowledged the foregoing instrument ¢f writing to be hlS act
and deed and that he exccuted the same for the purposes therein contained. ‘

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, I have set my hand and noal seal.

PAGE 5 OF ' PAGES COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA

HOTARIAL SEAL
LYNNETTE. BRQUKS Nolary Poblic
Cty of Philadelphia, Phila: Caunty County
My Comniission Expires Apfi & Qa 2009
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510828

-Rev. Jan- 2005

Husing U.S. Postal Service:

LEGAL REPRESENTATION (IF ANY)

if you are represented by a lawyer in this matter you must pmvxde your lawyers name,
address and telephone number.

Lawyer’s Name

Strest

ciy State _Zip

Area Code/Phone t\;umber

FILING

Please return the completed form to one of the addresses listed below:

If using overnight delivery service:

Secretarv Secretary '
Pennsytvama Pubhc Jtmty Commission | Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission
 P.O. Box 3285 4 400 North Street
Harrisburg, PA 17105 Commonwealth Keystone Bui [ding, 2™ Fioor
' Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 17120

FacSimiles andlor electronicwﬁlings of the comblaint form w’m not be accepted.

If you have any questions about filling out this form, pfease contact the Secretary S

Bureau at 7177727777,

Keep a copy of your complaint for your records.
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~ d0CIAl SECURITY ADMINISTRATION é//@ 5

Dateé: November 8, 2006

C
| | - - FEB 2 0 2007
'RUSSELL GOLDEN . | -
21 N 42ND 87T o TR ;
21 N 424D, & L PA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION
PHILADE'LPHIA PA 18104-2202 SECRETARY'S BUREAU

You asked us for lnformatlon from your record. The information that you
requested is shown below. If you want anyone elsge to have this information, you
may send them this letter.

Information About Current Social Security Benefits

Beglnnmng December 2005, the full monthly :
Social Security benefit before any deductions is......$ 1274.40

We deduct $88.50 for medical insurance premiums each month.

The regular monthly Social Security payment is........$ 1185, 00
(We must round down to the whole dollar.)

Socmal Security benefits for a given month are paidrthe following month. {(For
example, Social Security benefits for March are paid in April.)

Your Social Security benefits are pald on or about the third Wednesday of
each month.

Date of Birth Information

- The date of birth shown on our rec¢rds is June 13, 1938,

Medicare Information

’ Yau are entltled to hospital insurance under Medicare beginning March 2000
You are entltled to medical lnsurance under Medicare begmnnlng March 2000.

You are enrolled in a Medicare Advantage (Medlcare Part C) plan beginning
January 1, 2006.

0:8%??2007 C200 a 551 s 255
;OH[LR HANG DOCUMENT
FOLDER
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U~PENN MED CTR

39TH & MARKET STS

PHILADELPHIA PA 19104

RECORD OF PHESCRIPTIONS FOR :
- RUSSELL GOLDEN
21 N. 42ND ST.
. PHILADELPHIA PA 19104
 215-386-0295

RX #

CTOTAL COST OF PRESCRIPTIONS LISTED:

BILL

BIRTH DATE: 6=

e -~ [ -~ .

FUROSEMIDE 40
00781~1966-10
TAKE 1 TABLET

~PRESBYTERIAN

FROM 7-24-06 TO
RUN DATE: 7-28-06

7-24-06

PH# 215-662-9494

= -~ T —-—

MG
DS: 30 -
EVERY DAY

$3.55

METOPROLOL TARTRATE 50 MG

00083-0733-10
TAKE 1 TABLET
DAILY

LIPITOR 20 MG
00071-0156~23
TAKE 1 TABLET

NORVASC 10 MG
00069-1540-68
TAKE 1 TABLET

PLAVIX 75 MG
63653-1171-01

DS: 30 $19.85
BY MOUTH TWICE

DS: 30 $127.15
EVERY DAY ‘

DS: 30 $77.20
EVERY DAY

D8: 30 $149.60

DATE
| 0106?036 7~;4«06'
01065035  7-24-06
’ 01065034  7-24-06
:01065033 7-24-06
: 0&065952 7-24-06
kd1o§0108 7-24-06

DOGUMENT
FOLDER

D

OCKETE

FEB 2 9 2007

D

TAKE 1 TABLET EVERY DAY

FINASTERIDE SMG
00093-5825-01 D&8: 07
TAXE 1 TABLET DAILY

$25.45

$402.80

13-38

- .

TV

DR CATO

v
DR CATO

v
DR CATO

™
DR CATO

v
DR CATO

Ty

PAGE

30

30

30

30

7

DR GOLDSTEIN

RECEIVED

FEB 2 0 2007

1

0

PA PUBL&C UTILITY COMM&SS!ON

..fifi\ﬁﬁ e

- Nake

O~ 251097
PHLX UANG

e

SECF(ETARY S BUREAU

a

RPH QTY RFL

OF

OF

OF
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11
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Fore B Cross P.O. I w
- Newark, N3 07101-1210 !
M VENSER SROUP | ACCOWT 1 PAYMENT ] ~
m NuveEn | é@omcmw i NowBzn | GOs9AiE | AMOUNT DUE | ;
i 7011811400 899225 1391966 11/01/06  $172.00}
russell Golden RERF PREM 0611 |
! CQVERAGE PERIOD e KEEP TS PONTION PO YOOrR s e
; it . . R f AN TS T i waOCWA!M. 4
: FAOW e Sufor e, TYPEOF COVERAGE. | ;
* »M\owxco 11/30/06 49 SINGLE STANDARD 172.00 *
CURRENT CHARGES 172,00 |
PREVIOUS BALANCE 172,00 i
PAYMENTS RECEIVED 172,00~} |
| N wetnnl I
INDEPERDENCE . BLUE , CROSS —~ NEW BALANCE 172.00 |
Treasury Services : Pl
1901 Market Stregt | o
Falk-In Service 0oy i1
JE31002-1 11/08/2005 3 o
Hon Kov(5,2008 10:37 A L
Recelpt Ref Nor: xOmmuaowL\gmﬂ m w.
K4S BILL P
1~ T6C 448 BILL OIRECT Py- L
Tran Ref §br: To63 $172.00 o
oy oo TS 10831002~ i
Aect Ruathr: tagizge . ol : P
I TEN(S): TOTaL: i 18IS BILL OR YOUR ENROLLMENT STATUS, PLEASE CALL :
bt $172.00 /ICE HOURS ARE MONDAY-FRIDAY 8:00A TO 6100FH. ,
Tota] Recelved: s |
.+ CHANGE; .
s ( | 20
- Thank You!
z :




k 52:3::1 RUSSELL GOLDEN | o RECE%VED .

Service Address: 21 N 42ND ST, PHILADELPHIA

‘Phone Number:. 215-386-0295 ' o .
Account Number: $0429-00807 | ~ FEB 2 0 2007
Issue Date: 01/08/2007

D PUBLK OMMISSION
General Information PAPUBLIC UL SUREAD

Next scheduled meter reading: February 7, 2007

N v MM IR VA v ™4 o WIS, «“'.'l 23] £4 -‘ 4] ..
'~ to'PECO Energy equipment. Forall other business, call 1:800:494-4000, - ~°

Payment Information: PECO Energy, 2301 Market St, Philadelphia, PA, 19101, walk-in business

haurs Monday through Friday 8:30AM to 5:00PM. For additional payment options, go to

ww, peco. com/ehome. If you have any questions or concerns, please call 1-800-494-4000 before

the due date. L v
To pay by phone, call 1-877-432-9384. (A convenience fee will apply.)

51 tiene alguna pregunta, favor de 1lamar al numero 1-800-494-4000 antes de la fecha de

vencimiento.

Meter Information

fead  Moter Load Reading Matar Reading _ ‘
Dato - Humber Type Typo . Previcus Present DifF Bult. X Usage
01/06 105205498 General Service “Tot kWh 27586 ACT 27978 ACT - 392 i 392
TotaY kwh Used .. ..ov. ... .392

Current Period . .
Electric Residential Service Service 12/04/2006 to 01/06/2007 - 33 Days
Costomer charge ' $5.18
Generation Charges 392 kwh X $0.06020 23.60
Transmission Charges 392 kuh X  0.00550 © 2416
Distribution Charges » 392 kwh X  0.04680 18.35%
Transition Charges 392 kwh X - 0.02790 10.94
State Tax Adjustment ~0.26
Total current charges ; 3$59.97

Other Basic Charges
Charges from previous bill ‘ : $45.42

- Late payment charge - ; 10.68
Total other charges : ' ; $46.10
Total amount due o ; $106.07
e . When paying in person, please bri&?ﬂéﬁf}i’jré b1t I . . e

~ DOCUMENT ~ .
y DGCRE?E 3 | Q% 2\%\07 B

FEB 2 9 2007 ' | Q“mc;-mg'? <hdz Qs




o 0, e ok

A |
ver | ‘
' "m We nover stop working for you.

R GOLDEN

Account Sum‘r"ﬁar‘y

Provious Chargas » $113.18
N6 Paymenl Recewed ‘ , 00
Past Due Charges (please pay now} $113.18
New Charges ‘ , N
Verizon{(page 3) : ; -$62.68
Total New Charges Due Feb 01 . 56266
Total Duo: (Past Due + New) $175.84

Quostions ahout your bill? Call 1800 660-2215
see- page 2 Tor ail other Verzon contact information

Change of billing address?
Gu to venzon cemfbilbngaddress or seg page 2

Billing Date: 01/07/07 Pags {of6 ;
Telephone Number : 215 386-0295 ‘
Account Mumber: 215 386-0205 547 26¥

3

Verizon Sponsors The GRAMMYs

Venzon ratums for its thud year.

as the official broadband sponser

of the 45th Annust GRAMMY @ Awards
Be sura to walch on Feb 11, 2007,

& 00 pm ET/PT ~ ve on CBS.

-

e e e ey b« S

[P

A E‘etach & return paymen' sl p with your, check, payama o Venzon,

1 o 2 i P W ----a.}

swee W el
. %




PA 19104=-2202

amiaiainiina i
D

ON-LINE BILL PAYMENT IS AVAILABLE AT WWW.PHILA.GOV

SERVICE ADDRESS
21 N 42ND ST ,
, ACCOUNT NUMBER

o : 029-88620~00021~001
INCLUDES PAYMENTS
ON OR BEFORE 01/12/07

{%‘??13?t°§4

“Billing |

From:©

 IDates Served & Rendings] | Usage .

APl

| o1/13/07

07-01 | 0376576 41R 12/11406

01/12/07
&

' MAIL THIS PORTION WITH PAYMENT

PREVIOUS BALANCE

CURRENT CHARGE:
SERVICE CHARGE
USAGE CHARGE

LAST PAYMENT MADE 12/29/06

7.63

5.82
28.27

QAxxENT AMOUNT § 140.00 THANK YOU

TOTAL DUE BY 02/07/07

534,08 | |-

" WATER/SEWER BILL

| FOR OFFICIAL USE
- 029-B8620-00021-001 _
220 0701 0612 41R 0376576

© 28.27 4 |

-

$34.08

, PENALTY
5.82

DMT DUE AFTER 02/15/07

CS$1.41
435.50

R GOLDEN
21 N 42KRD 8T

¢
“Nk“mmxnswxmeBumnn

333?203150?ODDG&B&EBDUDELDDILDDDDDUBSSDDUUUUDBHD%GE%DDQUIGDDDOUDBDD?

g3tet15. ®Ev o MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO: WATER REVENUE BURBAU  grasginewais




Ebn .",.'; -,..3. »A‘f(‘;_»v \frf,";‘ aibe "V 8. iy N
by ,«; 3 M e R i .+ Billing Date: 01/08/07
2 lLADEé% ! QrGA W KSE‘:*« P . d !
; " .‘ “%i00 wamm Fomny SEAN9122.0050 Account Number: 1111746377
::‘ ;", ,xh;l‘&”w M {f,’,;‘ o ::?‘e ,v' 5*%‘&&:\ ¢ 7% "",,',',:'r‘:,»"v,l. . sg,\; . e |
' e ,“, %5 T ¢ . o v
i‘;: nE‘?T”L" STATEM§NT i I GENERAL INFORMATION
x gf m 72/04/06‘thru'07/0.‘>/0/‘ R # CONTACT US
wix s Billings 5 .Ow erﬁ CEATR O |
,;jf& afi’i’:"f”"’e Nul'*nber.’ 2 %,’7’/, CHnp A et Gas Leaks & Emergencies 215 235-1212
O Accaunt foruine 4 ‘,-, f,"‘e"‘ 52}{& AR TR Bt[hng & General Information 215 235-1000
L RUSSELL'GOLDEN e o

3. 21N AINDISE T ik N{
'.“ f;glLApELPmA Az‘w aa*zzozw‘

- ‘; ¥, -"215“;5‘"’"!' I
A{t,,é‘,' )-i».i,:,

*

~ .7 ,,g‘ln S

B
o e 24

it »r "“?(é‘g"" ';:;: VLG
.u':' . /{”l%’s ‘X' 1 1 - & P
s L R $197 O0Ttnty « g 43
ey ’{f& i s %34 et L Web Srte www. pgworks.com
TR *”g@,{g Y R

Apphance Serwce , 215 235-2050
Iheft of Gas- 215 684-6383
. Foreagn Language Assistance 215 235-1000
Hearmg :mpanred TTY Line 216 236-4646
L ﬁepresentantes"aue Hablan Espanol 215 235-2175

‘ e »"*»"*"-'1‘.‘;;“ x"‘-.,;.',., il et PRy

e Amouitite T ey gy 40 T CUSTOMER SERVICE GENT
b ‘ §tm§nﬁg§§% 5;’“:::;'::'."1‘,’%%{,?.2:; £ ;j‘;;é‘ 7 (ﬁ ,13’521 i ;,;‘t»: {Hozzrs Ya.m, -5pm.}

v et R SR R R ey Fio - £ gt s $aa

o i Charges,” 4 938353 [Contor City 1137 Chestout St. (M, T, TH, F)

3 X e A A P S
ey ; ' : ) Y German'own o P
e haln lAmOUﬁt Due By Jg,,.‘,{ f‘fl »{:;E’?.ﬂ o 210 W, Chelten Ave. (T, W. F)
(3 ‘sﬁ O ek 7...'; i M$ 1 8 0 6: 26 t:f*c;‘:s Philadeiphia 1601 S Broad St. (M, W, TH)
B 104 e et = A s . .
M LR 1 200 v&' LT *"’“ o ,,,;_,': rankfo & 4410 Frankford Ave. (T, TH, F)
S RS o Pesa 2 R
P
e T
&-e’{; . D s : ,."
o Wi FLb O s e ) Ty Mo *vl‘,r‘i 'u f.«",;;, ‘g e 7 . T :

 To avod Fmanca Charges please pay totai amoun ,due by the-due date. Fmance Charge is calculated at 1.5%
i , - SR ' g
month!y‘ (18% year!v) R i ‘ : L Ca , .
S ey - DOCUMENT
T FOLDER
oM . ! Tl 1:* : . .
’ “ RN ot ‘.‘V’;{‘ ;‘nf‘ 443»?‘,‘! {r "
. SR Qumfl cn:: ut e.orr:ﬂc‘ma sbout youl mlt? Please cuu &o ,befcrn tha Dus Sateat 21 5-23‘?»10097
e W Nl g Orwriteto: PGW B.O . Hox 3600, Phila., PA 19122.0050

Please retusn this portion with your payment.
Write your steount number on your check or money ofder mate prvable 16 PGW

Account Number: , 1111746977
Due Date: Feb 01, 2007
1Place "X" mbox for Please Pay: ; , $1,806.26
K“‘»ﬂs address cotrections  Prine - ; ‘
433 corections on reverse side, v ‘
iﬁ“; , Amount Enclosed: | L .
. ,

2360 1 AV 0.203  ****AUTO**5-DIGIT 19104 e
lm“l‘:fimlmfuﬂfn!(Jl[ui‘»munda]‘nHm“x”n! B m""l'“l'”mf*"“'”llfl“mm,ln“’m”mi

RUSSELL GOLDEN Philadelphia Gas Works
21 NA2ND ST P.0. Box 11700 N
PHILADELPHIA PA 19104.2202 Newark, NJ 07101-4700

, , PRy
~ECEIVE FOOR QRIGINAL  ROCKETE
RECEIVED L W gy B

B0 (¢ 2N I 7B 001131 7989728000000001800 208

PAPUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION C;{’lw"j‘?g 1 SA?’*‘ bl

T SecRETARYSBUREAY o1 HRNG” ' -




PO BOKX
PHILADELPHIA

"n:!"i'nni""m‘nlnhill'n'
GOLDEN RUSSELL
1 4ZND

21 N
: PHILADELPHIA PA 19104~2202

840%

PA 19101-8409

{"luuilln'llln”l"al"

45295

and School District
Philadsiphia

The Ci?f
2007
REAL ESTATE
TAX BILL

Questions ? Call 215-686-6442

Preguntas ? Llame 215-686-6442

~ GOLDEN RUSSELL

88620 00021 | . MARKEY

12,200.00

Takable:

:“Tfﬁﬂﬁpragéh?ég

2 [senior ctt%zen, Low
Income Frogram Savings

, 3’, S04

00

UVarpayment from 2008
and/or prior years

4  Prepayment of 2007 Tax

‘ ?AX DUE. ON DR BﬁFORE»’
5§ FEBRUARY. 28, 2007
INCLUOE$ 1% UISCOUN?‘

a' ‘mx DUE ON. R BEFORE
U MARCH. 31,2007 .

322.63
{ .00
( : .00
{ .00
319.40
322.63

- Matl port(on below.

&uauu.««w«umn»»uu-umam«

_u.—...p»»-..-u..-»-‘...‘—-‘._,....-......«.‘_—4‘_..‘.”_.,.‘_,,

 Make Checks payabie to "CHy of Philadelphia®

(Per 31000 00 of Tamble

& Additions imposed by faw witt
agerua an the unpeid 2007 16y
a1 the rate of 1.5% per month
1from. April 1, 2007 through

$82.64

RYfey {os22006}

e e i ek e e e e

T OVRER/PROPERTY BILLES ikt ;
e S : : - ACCOUNT . NO,-~ PRD?ERTY 100 W Tax cua on. or v
GOLDEN RUSSELL . e bafore FE& 28 _319.40
; ' . . Tax e an. o -
21 N 42ND ST 06~1~241500 88620 00021 bafore MAR 3% 322.63

GOLDEN RUSSELL
21 N 42KD ST

PHILADELPHIA PA 19104-2202

RECEIVED

FEB 2 0 2007

REAL ESTATE TAX BILL

2007

P O BOX B409

v!llln'lI"Illl"'l"“l"'ll‘“!ll"'“l‘llvill‘lll’lillll‘l!ll

PHILADELPHIA PA 19101-8409

PA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISS!ON

SECRE‘BB‘HB@UEM?UDUDDDUUDELEHLEGDUUGDDDBEEEBOUDDDBLQL&OBU?DDDDDDDLB&H%DSDE

DOCUMENT
FOLDER

e aAgler

- ool 7657 S wte dvxx\’\c:'

thmmmg

Rt TEnl, S¥e, A/rdb. s

KEX-AX~9394

BWRER RT ERE 8 YR ER e

CTAXPAYERS SORYTIME ORUNE 4

\OCKHETEf

FEB 2 2 2007

Assessed Value) Janusry 1, 2008, These sdditions
Cty $34,74 will be added to the tax pringipal.
s + Az of January 1, 2008 a tien will
School $47.90 be placed on this proparty spd
sddinonal interast ahd panalty will ]
Total bg charged on any 2007 tolence,



CI '[I Clticorp Trust Bank, fsb , D BT ot
ecieay L ' q CLIENT SERVICES | ek
, 1-BOD-997-8467 S

: HEARING IMPAIRED NUMBER
76804 —oosaos~ooz , 1-800-6837-8878
PHILADELAHIA PA 19104~2202 www.citicorptrustbank.com
- Statement Date: 01/20 /07‘ g

Account Number: 00_‘67648576

" PAYMENT mronmmon

" LOAN SUMMARY -

Paymem‘ Due Date v Q2/10/07 Principal Balance* 7.,076,46
Regular Payment Amount : 183.19 Service Fees C 0.00
- Late Payments 0.00 Deferred Mod. Fees _— 0.00%¢
- Late Charges » .00 '
, - Current Year interest Paid 59.73
Total Amount Dua : 133. 19 Prior Year Interest Paid : 707.87
. SEE REVERSE SIDE FOR ALTERNATE PAYMENT FLANS. * NOT & FAYOEF BALANCE, CALL FOR DETAILS.

TRANS‘ACTION ACTIVITY SINCE LAST STATEM:_

bé\fi:" oz mpno o b :
‘e . 5C~ " ,",,f. 1. AMOUN CATENS QINTE nssr [ Tc»Pmchmg.

5 e

RUSSELL . GOLDEN - PAYMENT COUPON ; D Check here if your address or telephone number

has chan%gg 3:}? gg‘eé n;lw informatlon In the
space provided on the bac
SEND NO PAYMENT P

- OFFICL NUMBLER ACCOUNT NO,
6753800 0007648576 ,
G auwwe'ﬁ CI!E C)!:'@Ezmm* ' b@%lﬁ(‘ﬁ“ Lmrzllﬂ“vf::z,cam ; O T TR e
T '.. ‘i'&&ﬁ(- oA |
. N : " e . - s
Citicorp Trust Bank, fsb
We currently show you are enrolled in our Equity Bu;!der program. Your A member of GitigroupT”

payment is automatically deducted from your personal bank account, so there
is no need to send in a payment. For specific draft information, please
visit our websste at www, cnticorptrustbank com or contact Client Services.
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Yoy @%‘. Sy
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I
SWNIDRID ¥O0d

a4
S 'f.d ] Rt .‘ii

i) 4 R . . ' -
-4 * J\., TRl . ;
2w F .vét& e u«.» 1-0.'-, !&a:‘,,pﬁﬁ -y Rate BTS2

! Ean v T
GHLAR ety ‘ff‘?‘" ¥ ""V‘..w *25 . Pl 3;4\208 81 X XNV «:Cfiﬁdg)ﬁ)),,,‘,‘ ‘:5‘;1 :»MSGT'ZZ
Days in.Biling Pey 33;.: Etfect(uo ANNUA&PERCENTAGE RATE: 17. 65%  Minimum mecs CHARGE: “$0.00
: “L”;—,' : , » . J'}"-fm..l’rv‘; dp o mE Ty e o % PRSI
. ¢ £ n’m .;,J'*m.x;,“b-.. .‘,,ﬂ‘m:mmmm o+, SRR Y eaks . : B o T
= - CardmemberNews Tt Ly s Lo
= Marage your Sears pecount aecureiy onling.
ey Acgount Online has &l the 1o0ls you il need t6 check your
= balance or availabls credit, view statements, make. your
o= Sears card payment onlie or even view Sears stors racelpls,
= V'3 already availabie fo you, and it's free,
o= Registor today at Searscard,comy, ’
=
=

ik i T T

: Paymdnt ] Total
Account Balunce Dua Oste Mxnlmum Due - Amount Enclosed

{ » $4.004.25. ‘ H 013167 }L st } [$ | _ )

Praose make atdtess changos on everse sive.

|
0005244 OF A 07603 % TRSO02 F60 009 7 M : '
W% 43 : ' X | Likbine l i £ 1

ettt bt bttt Pebllddodthudidbolodolbdodbatt—
Make check payabie to 1
RUSSELL GOLDEN SEARS CREDIT CARDS P
21 N42ND ST ; O BOX 183081 ; |
PHILADELPHIA PA 19104-2202 COLUMBUS, OH 43218-3081 i - |
|
|

200 5049943075617b69 0408425 00L235) 0027200 0112



TEAR AT PERFORATION T2 OFEN

C\Ctents\PamootPywealtTHEAS 310007 T 73

Y

|« LIHEAP Stato Pian, Appendix B, § 601 31(1); 42 US © § 8624 ()

LAJMUNILINVVEALL 1 A0 FPRININD T LVAMNIA

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WELFARE
LOW-INCOME HOME ENERGY ASSISTANCE PROGRAM
[T NOTICEOFINELIGIBILITY

£1 L

Your application for LIHEAP CASH Benefits of
01/08/07 has been rejected. Your application was
rejected for the following reasons(s).

Gl

bite 1/09/07

Housohold's incorme execads ineome Timits

Russell Golden
24 n. 42nd street
philadelphia, PA 18104

-

the Department of Public Weizare

P ki

 year after they are issued or they will be retumed to
blveiiied Bsibiccietatorboled Suivibe ok

iILHE}ﬁP ﬁind‘s in your aécoﬁht wnth ﬁ/dur ﬁje! dealér ahd/or ﬁtility mustbe used by June 30 of the §

ROBERT FOWLER
SUPERVISOR

(215%5504935, S
PHILADELPHIA C A O

COMMONWIEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WELFARE

LOW-INCOME HOME ENERGY ASSISTANCE PROGRAM
| — NOTICE OF INELIGIBILITY
Your application for LIHEAP CASH Benefits of

01/09/07 has been rejected. Your application was
rejected for the following reasons(s).

‘ $0.00

B35 1/00/07 l

Péyment

Household's incoime exeeeds iNedme Hemls

{
LIHEAP Stale Plan, Appondix B, § 601 31(1), 2 US.C § 8624 (¢}

Russelt Golden
21 n. 42nd strest
philadelphia, PA 18104

LIHEAP funds in your account with your fuel dealer andjor utility must be used b¥
year after they are issued or they will be returned to the Department of Public Wellare

Juﬁe 30 of ithé

ROBERT FOWLER
SUPERVISOR
(215)560-4885

PHILADELPHIACA O

PHILADELPHIAC A O
2ND FLOOR |

4601 MARKET ST.
PHILADELPHIA, PA 19139

RECEIVED

FEB 2 0 2007

OCKETE

FEB 2 2 2007

DOCUMENT
FOLDER

Russell Golden
21 n. 42nd street

PA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION ‘
philadelphia, PA 19104

SECRETARY'S BUREAU

§ G PA R RS Ay
R S RETINNR AR R 20 1]

(g re 2l

C 2157 Tele aace

PHILA HRNG

) First-Class Mail
| U.S. Postage
PAID
' Harrisburg, PA
Permit No. 74

il{l”ili“lﬂ”ﬁt”i;uii!})iHiJﬁHlUitiui\‘lﬂﬁlﬁ“i

A

N340 OL NOAYROIYI LY 5V3L



T

STATEMENT

UROLOGY GHOUP INC A
233 E. CITY AVENUE ggvﬂjéa
2 BALA PLAZA SUITE IL27 |

BALA CYNWYD, PA 12004 Patient: GOLDEN, RUSSELL

Tax I.D. 232104661

Tel: 215-187-1887
: : STATEMENT DATE DAGE
GOLDEN, RUSSELL ‘ 01/15/07 1

21 NORTH
PHETA, PA

#2ND STREET
19104 ACCOUNT NUMBER

3003830 -1 / CB

.INDICATE

HAPPY NEW YEAR! AMOUNT PAID §

Place Codes:  IH=In Patient OH=Out Patient  ER=Emergency Room

} 1
@ DATE " ICDY cnfpbf? DESCRIPTION | AMOUNT'
T i iy e - oo« e ¥ i o . N . s
e ——— | T
% o iBalance forward last statement 0.00
bos/t7/06" 788.21 o 151798 RESIDUAL URINE BY ULTRASOUND 125,00
fo8/n2/06 I |lMccx meprcare cmeck -14.74
Lag/ea/nsg i { BLDN BLUE SHIELD DENIED 106.57
N10/10/06 1 ! EMCWO MEDICARE WRITE OFF I -106.57
H06/09/067596.0 1O (99213 OFFICE VISIT 60.00
Q& /N0 /DEN i CASH CASH | -35.00
LO&/QE/&&J I liMcck MEDICARE CHECK ~-44.99
npR/02/06 " 1 IMCWO MEDICARE WRITE OFF ! ~3.76
AELNA/06 96,0 .0 * 51726 CYSTOMETROGRAM COMPLEX i 450,00
08/02/06 o "MCCK MEDICARE CHECK " ~311.94
SU8/02/06 E "BLDN BLUE SHIELD DENIED 60.08
PI0/50/06 it IMCWO MEDICARE WRITE OFF ~60.08 |
MGSOS/06 5960 40 (52000 CYSTOSCOPY . 275,00 |
L0RSDD/0R o IMOCK MEDTICARE CHECK -89.30
(g/u‘/n, ‘ BLDN BLUE SHIELD DENTED 163.38
Linsioson o MCWO MEDICARE WRITE QFF ~163.38
:fn/wv/ﬂ 596.0 O  B2600 CYSTOSCOPY ; , 75.00
P‘/f“/GS g W MCCK MEDICARE CHECK R -60.00
Iy

RECE?VED; . DOCKETED ‘7

% 20 200 . %

h FEB 2B 200z - FEB 2 2 2007 | ;

PAPUBUGUTmﬁvcommeON B il

| SECRETARY'S BUREAU | ! 1

i ‘ : Ref. Phy: GOLDSTAIN, IRWIN S. MD ‘ l

| CURWSNT AMOUNT  PAST DUE AMOUNT | - PLEASE PAY' N

$ ¢.00 $  95.24 i THIS AMOUNT'$ 95. 24 |

A 0 S o e gt € e s - i id & s et |
THIS ACCOUNT IS BSING REVIEWRD BY OUR COLLECTION

I PARTMEN,
AT 2185

PLEASE CONTACT OUR COFFICE

JMMEDRTATELY
-5 G858 :

Ca v 2,\‘5(9“7
(. oclT7057 &ﬁ{,

Pien HRNG

DOCUMENT

offiet FOLDER




-~ ACCOUNT-NO. . -

S PENN CARE AT HOME o
ONE PRESIDENTIAL BLYD GHARGLS OR PAYMENTS AFTER |
SUITE 400 BILLING DATE .
BALA CYNWYD, PA 19004 L APPEAR. | 01/18/07

) : ) . OH YOUR NEXT STATEMENT
PHN (610) 747-3400 EXT. 3441 S !

RUSSELL GOLDEN
21 N 42ND ST

PHILADELPHIA . PA 19104 VISA & MASTERCARS
~ . CHECK ONE:
ACCT# '

{MARGES ARE DUE ON SRESENTATION OF THIS STATEMENT, SIGN: , X : e
% !‘Aﬁ&’ DETACH ARD HETU;{-H THIS PORTIONR WITH YULA REMITTANGE. ’ ) ) ) - X . i . , J

CES -

o,
¢, a/14/
i | :
g
v
Vil e
;t’f ﬁ_.:&,";* 4 gt R ‘
| ¥ il o
P, *’:} Yo - : RN
P w0 =
R Eeas ' i
2‘ v 'J“:j . " TZ%: ; \‘..
O e H
E i . w ~; ’. ;‘ ‘ .
e «ﬁ-‘&' . n'»; i
% .\;. i
. e
T .
RN
n £ . 7% CO-PAY DEDUCTIBLE AND CONS ’
’ . ‘ e %()IE?TIONS SHOULD BE DIRECTED ; .-
: : ; . . YOUR INSURANCE CARRIER, '
ot ,”: -. ' : > " "“"“"""‘"‘m‘):: v N
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& ~ Frocesing Coner o
- , ‘3 0St ice Box 1
QOLONIAL Columbia, SC 29202-1365

iy 18 LN i 550

for wbas 53'}01: werr

Russell Golden
21 N, 42nd St :
- Philadelphia PA 19104-2202

-

Date Billed: 12/04/2006
Billing Frequency: Quarterly

~ Administrator of select
life insurance products for
Lincoln National Life Insurance Co.

‘Statement of Preminms Due

Billing Control Number: J00610007320
Payment Due Date; '01/05/ 2007

A payment on the coverage(s) lisied below is due on the date shown above Please make your
check or money order payable to Colonial Processing Center and send it, along with the
bottom portion of this page, in the enclosed return envelope. Please also write your blllmg

control number on your check or money order.

If you have any questions regarding this premium notice, or if you need other information
regarding your insurance coverage, please contact our Customer Service Cemer at

1~800-325-4368, or at www. coloniallife.com.

Insured Name

Policy Number
Golden, Russel}

16100073200

RECEIVED
FEB 2 9 2007

PAPUBLIC UTILITY COMMIS
SECRETARY'S BUREAUS‘ON

“Type of Coverage

Premium Amount
Dniversal Life ' 78.00

Total Amount Due  $ 78.00

FEB 2 9 2007 ®
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Chnical Practicos ot the

Unliversity of Pennsylvanla i’ \
S CPUP.PFS ,
BOX 7519 . / LfEp " atemeﬂ{1
PHILADELPHIA PA 19175,7579 !5’ﬁ'ysman1ﬂeaﬂh Cate Prov!de? servgces‘.‘»%"nfy:b PYou g?i?'ecgg?_e .
V1357 007723502 SRSCrarato'bil for Hospxtai‘-‘ch\(lgry.or Labo'“?&msem ; &dia
. & ra( locatu m:n the Heakh Syst ;j i é&i’;
Questmns? s ¥ i ) st by Depa(tmenl the PhyS\c!anIHeatth Gar(en !
avider ipvaived in your.care, your corivenjefice, the charge(s
Telephone 800-406-1177 Monday~Fnday 8:00am - 6: G0pm | e ef ),P,owd:d alorg With: n,%paymem(s)%rad;ubﬁnent )ﬁmfadq‘f
) N R f',. " . & . ‘; . ‘. ,( "3” >
RUQSELL GOLDEN 3 jo pay by,c‘:xedu card p!easa ccmpleta Iba s{ub‘be?ow and !
21 N42ND ST , o , e B me enclosed anyelops or cantact us a1,800-40631177.4
PHILA PA 19104-2202 | | :l‘ | Rt o f¢ acceptsd a5 payhinl;
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Important Message
THANK YOU FOR PAYING THE PERSONAL BALANCE ON YOUR
AGCOUNT PROMPTLY.

!Imus ' Clinical Practrces of the _ f‘ 4 Patient Name , Account Number
‘ ' '~ RUSSELL GOLDEN ‘ 007729502

Amount Due Amcunt Enclosed

Due Date 12/07/66. R
OCKETE

FEB 2 9 2007
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Presbytefiﬁan
Hospital

RUSSELL GOLDEN
21 N 42ND ST
PHILADELPHIA PA 19104-2202

Acr,:o,unt Summary

Pa!ient Name: Golden JRusseli

Statement Date: 12/07/08
- Servica Date(s): 08/28/08
Account Numiber: 203151451

Medical Record Number: 201784

ins, 1:
Ins. 2;
Ins, 3:
Ins. 4;

__lnsurance Information |

~ Important Message .

Final Notice. If Payment Is Not Received Your
Account Will Be Referred To Our Collection
Agency. The University Of Pennsylvania Health
System Provides Financial Counseling
Services To Patients Regarding Their Ability To
Pay For Services. If You Are Uninsured Or
Have Concems About Your Account Please
Call Our Customer Service Division At
1-877-433-5289,

Charge Summary

Total Charges: ‘ $93.08
Payments/Adjusiments: 874 AG—-
Account Balance: $1B.62
Please Pay This Amt: $18.62

ConatUs

For questions, call customer service at
(877) 433-5299,

- Ploase Note: Your physician.will bill separately for professional services.

i ——c
S ————
mmaa sty

B s o o 'Presbyteﬂanﬁospftal
PO Box 7777-W7085
Y Philadelphia, PA 19175
ADDRESS ‘SERVICE REQUESTED

| -Chack box il your addrass o7 Yrautincs intarmation
hin chanpad  Plakas maka chmgm of hhcl

goopi2Lé 001  0.53
RUSSELL GOLDEN

21 N42NDST

_ PHILADELPHIA PA 19104-2202

e S

At‘:r.aum Rumbar ] g " M‘a;u Poy \;Imu)\md’ur'ﬁ'. —
AR ol T She

Golden Russell 01/06/07
Card uumr; @ CVVENoA | Erp Dmer
Signature: ‘ ) . ‘  Amount Pad:

“ The CVV2 Mamber ix tha Yast 3 digita 00 the back of Your Crachin card, by your signatars

l:il“l.lhlulf“uxLm:l
PRESBYTERIAN HOSPITAL - UPHS
PO BOX 7777-W7085
PHILADELPHIA, PA 18175




Presb yterian
Hospital

RUSSELL GOLDEN
21 N42ND ST
PHILADELPHIA PA 19104-2202

| Account Summax’y
Paﬂent Name Golden ,Russell

Statement Date: 11/23/06
Service Date(s): 05/15/06
Account Number: 202336027
Medical Record Number, 201784

- ‘Insurance Information | e

“Ins. 1:
Ins. 2:
Ins. &:
Ins. 4:

* Final Notice. If Payment Is Not Received Your

Account Will Be Referred To Our Collection

‘Agency. The University Of Pennsylvania Heaith

System Provides Financial Counseling
Services To Patients Regarding Their Ability To
Pay For Services, If You Are Uninsured Or
Have Concems About Your Account Please
Call Our Customer Service Division At
1-877-433-5294. '

Charge Summary .
$116.89

T otal Charges

Payments/Adjustments: $93.51-
- Account Balance: $23.38

Please Pay This Amt: $23.38

For questions, call customer service at:
(877) 433-5259.

Please Note Your phys;czan wrll b:ll separately for pmfess:onal services. .

N
S ——C——-
e

vo i Presbyterian Hospltal

PO Box 7777-W7085

o Philadelphia, PA 19175
ADDRE:SS SERVICE REQUESTEB

- Check bak if your eddrens of wisurancs. informmien
- ham.chingsd, Pisese make CRANGAS off hatk,

ooogx3e? 001 0.53

- RUSSELL GOLDEN

21 N42ND ST

PHILADELPHIA PA 18104-2202

’ Acesunt Number: . ) ' Plaase Ptr Thia Amaum’
Tma o i
Golden Russell _12/23/06
OB O - | |
Lard Humbar: CVL Mo ™ Exp Data;
' Afgnaturs; ‘ R RS Armcunt Bard:

*The CYVZ Mumnbar 1 the ast T4igits. an tha back of your credit Cand, by your sigrature

leadsbsnnsddilanadcladied
PRESBYTERIAN HOSPITAL - UPHS
PO BOX 7777-W7085
PHILADELPHIA, PA 19175




l . . e Y LRI S DY i 4 ‘
Ed

10 . CUSTVOMER,_EESPONSIBILITY»PROGRAM (CRP)

B e | - ; | S
~ Customer Name: | ‘ '{USSE//’ ;60(:(),0//() ’
Street Address/Zip: o] N HH M
Account Number: 2l 647 /L

 Phone: Home ( D - T N/ Z?/
; Work ) ~ . o ‘ M/

Type of CRP Agreement (circle one):

8% %

RECEIVED
FEB 20 2007 /

A PUBLIC UTILITY GOMMISSION
PA P%ECRETARY’S BUREAU

Gross Household Income; -
Number of Household Meggbers:
Total Amount Owed: .7~ /R332

Caleulation of My Mbnthly CRP Payment:

CRP Agreement Amount: A / 9.e0

Arrears Payment ($3 per month): $3.00 R -

Non-CRP Charges: ~ ~ S R , ; S

Total Monthly Payment: 7 JARLE0)  DUEDATE uLY QG717
[ : W C .

1. Ihave received an explanation of and understand the various payment plans available 10 me—ha

‘ e égfeed the
above monthly payment plan. '

2, Tagree to pay PGW the total monthly payment determined by PGW through the recertification process ph;s $3

towards my pre-program arrears (back bills), and any other additional charges that may apply to nie. ;
Lagree to apply for LIHEAP cach year and assign the grant to PGW. The LIHEAP CASH grant will be used to
help cover the difference between my CRP payment and my actual monthly gas bill.

4. Lunderstand that if Lmiss one (1) payment, [ will be in default with the program, collection activity will begin,

- and can have my service terminated. : ‘

.2} } agree that I must prove my household income eligibility for CRP each year. Talso agree to let PGW install an
=" Automatic Meter Reading (AMR) device on my gas meter, and to accept services from PGW’s conservation

- programs if offered to me. I understand that if I do not do these things, I can be removed from the CRP and

cannot get back on until I do them. , ‘ ' ‘

=l understand that if I pay my monthly CRP payment cach month on time, my pre-program arrears (back bill)

== will be forgiven by 1736 per month. ' ; B

"7~ 1 authorize the Philaliclphia Gas Works to verify all information provided on this form including verification

with City and State records. PGW may use credit report to verify income information. '

R

- | PLGW Representative: e LARRY  REDMOND , T
| Employes # it P2 FVEIRT
Customer Signature; ({f}ﬂ/ﬂﬂm,éfuﬁ ‘(’WM M%A)
| Date: e JUNE Q I, 200 ; , v

0GR, s i sy o~ | I

| Dgggggg i 0\ 2\ 6T ?% Qea
NOCKETER O a0 Fhete &9

o D R | PHILA HAN G

FEB 2 2 2007

e



LAANENRL LY ARSLN B

‘ _ CUSTOMER RESPONSIBILITY PROGRAM (CRP) |
RN _ ~ 3
Customer Name: {{Qggg/ / ;GOCA@U :
Street Address/Zip: of [ Ny HF @&
Account Number: 2] 7Y o4 l] |
Phone: Home( 3y . )
Work (__ y . L BA
. Type of CRP Agreement (circle one): P : ,
| k) B
8% 9% 10% | c /

C;ross Household Income:

19400

Number of Household Members:

Total Amount Owed: 4353 oy

Calculation of N

My Monthly CRP Payment:

CRP Agreement Amount:

Arrears Payment ($3 per month):

T

[19.€05

5300

Non-CRP Charges:

Total Monthly Payment:

C 7 LAA &0 DUEDATE IuLy
: b e

R

L. I'have received an explanation of and unde

above monthly payment plan.
2
towards my pre-program arrears (back bil
Tagree to apply for LIMEAP each year an
help cover the difference between my C
Tunderstand that if I miss one (1) paym

N

4.

Tagree to pay PGW the total monthly paym

RP payment and my actual monthly gas bill.
ent, I will be in default with the program, collection activity will begin,

rstand ihe various payment plans available to me. e agreed the

ent determined by PGW through the recertification process plus $3
Is), and any other additional charges that may apply to me.
d assign the grant to PGW. The LIHEAP CASH grant will be used to

and can have my service terminated.
3} } agree that [ must prove my household income eli

gibility for CRP each year. 1also agree to let PGW install an

\ Automatic Meter Reading (AMR) device on my g
programs if offered to me. 1 understand that if I do not do

as meter,

and to accept services from PGW's conservation
these things, I can be removed from the CRP and

= cannot get back on until 1 do them.
Ol understand that if I pay tay monthly
o Will be forgiven by 1/36 per monih.

CRP payment each month on time, my pre-program arrears (back bill)

authorize the Philatielphia Gas Works to verify all
with City and State records. PGW may use credit r

information provided on this form including verification
eport to venfy income information.

PGW Representative:

_LARRY REDMOND _

—

10-69-479
WA WY 02 8341007

Employee #: G e, S . 873 /-—-7 ' - ] AR
Customer Signature: Jfl/ﬁ/)m{éﬂ,{ﬁ ~. e 0 gt
Date: o , RNLQO 2005 AT i
WA e GOKETE R} Dowt 25 P

-

C e AR
[ wf\“‘z
N wd \It-‘s’*““

- DOCUMENT
FOLDER

FEB 2 2 20071 ™= C~2. 606Te5T etz ofher

PHILA HRNG




FEE/08/2007/THU 10:45 &4 20117044

, PGW Exhibit Q:
Pagc _j__ of _i..

S i, ittt | i kb b, i

WY B sk o ¥ i

</Case>
<Case»
<CaseNbr>2117558</CaseNbr>
<CompanyName>PGW (PHILA. GAS WORKS (NGDC)</CompanyName>
<CompanyCode>0766</CompanyCode>
<CompanyType>GAS TRANSPORTER</Company ype>

-« <Customers r('?a : ns
<Cu$tomerFirstName>RUSSELL</CustomerFIrstName>v S = B
«<CustomerlLastName>GOLDEN</CustomerlastName> = 5 %
<AccountNumber>1111746977 </AcCountNumber> = @3 =

~ «CustomerServAddresss> . EZ: ‘5’ ' ;&
<ServAddressi>21 NORTH 42ND ST</S&NAddressl> SE , 1
-:Serv(:ity»PHILADELPHI&</Seerlty> . gr ::bi \
= W -
- . ™ ;'( : )

‘ - Page2 of4

<ServState>PA</ServState> . s i
<ServZip5>19104</ServZip5> : ﬁ @@%E?ﬁ %
</CustomerServAddress> - 3 : e 7

</Customer> FEB 2 2 2007
<:DecnsionIs.,ue>Y</Demsionlssue> . :
<OralWritten>W </OralWritten>
<Violation>NO</Violation>
<TotalBalance>1406.59 </TotalBalance>

<Ddteclosed>20a6-09-3o</DateCIosed>
<Resolution>THE CO PROPERLY REMOVED CUST FROM CRP BECAUSE BASED

" ON HOUSEHOLD SIZE AND INCOME, CUST IS NO LONGER ELIGIBLE. CUsT .
1S OVER THE 150% POVERTY LEVEL. €O OFFERING PAYMENT TERMS OF -~
BB 4 58 FOR 24 MOS.</Resolution>

<BalanceDate2006-08- -04</BalanceDate> '

<SpecialBudgetAmount>240,00</Speci aiBudgetAmcunt>

<RegularBudgethmpunt>181.00</RegularBudgetAmount> : DOCUMENT

' ‘:ArrearsPaymentPlu»59.00</ArrearsPaymentPlus>

: <LetterDe,crlptlon>EGw PAR W/SIMPLE DISPUTE/NO PAYMENT F’Q
AGREEMENT/ LEVEL 2-4</ LetterDescription N ) L@E ﬁ

sHeaadDates 2006-10*18 </HeadDate>

- <0Eher1nfo> : ,
<BCSInVeSHgatorFName>TERRY-C/BCSInVest(gatorFf\ame> o

o <BCSInv&st!gatorLName:»TROUT«:/BCSInvestagatorLName>

<NbrofTimeSend > 1</NbrOfTimeSends ' - :
<NbrOfTimeFaxed>0</NbrOfTimeFaxed> '
<PUCFax FaxAreaCodeu"717"> 7876641</PUCFax> ‘ L ‘
</OtherInfo> : ; \ 430 SR (=
</Case> L DLNS-Z. 2"\q ° 6@(‘1« "
:- <Case | R e (/;.. Q\O‘D(aqagfl Sl?ckl

» PHLe HRN G

A

S ¥ i omip o . A i e e
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* . -

ZIAL SECURLTY ADMINISTRATION
F) . . .

l/

k ‘ ’ ‘{-gr:{’\!::‘: -

[ 2

P

_ R Date: November 8. 2006
| 2007 Fe3 20 a4 g 'u& c ,

T R | L
SECRE'TM:,Y SPURERy | (CA/ P =3

RUSSELL GOLDEN '
21 N 428D ST
PHILADELPHIA PA 19104-2202

vou asked us for information from your recoxrd. The information that you
requested is shown below. If you want anyone elge to have this information, you
may send them this letter. :

Information About Current Social Security Benefits

o Beg%nning-necembér 2005, the £ull mounthly

Social Security benefit before any deductions ig......$ 1274.40
We deduct $88.50 for medical insurance premiums'each,month.'

The regular monthly Social Security payment is... R - 1185.00
(We must round down to the whole dollar.)

Social Security benefits for a given month are paid the following month. (For
example, Social Security benefits for March are paid in April.) ' '

Your Social Security benefits are paid on or about the third Wedneéday of
each month.
 Date of Birth~1nformation
The date of birth shown on our records is June 13, 1938.
Medicare Information | |
You are'entitléd to hospital insurance undér Medicaré'beginning March 2000.
You are entitled to medical insurance under Medicare beginﬁing March 2000.

You are enrolled in a Medicare Advantage (Medicare Part ¢) plan beginning

~ January 1, 2006. | B |
o Pews-3 2,\%‘.\@1 L | @@Kg?ﬁ
| DOCUMENT NG vAS I Aa S :‘éﬁmciﬂm ' FEB 222007 W
- FOLDER PHILA HRN & | ’ - QA
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38

i 1(}:4

b
&

FEB/08/2007/Tk

HISTORY REQUEST REPORT FOR AC

<

L

.
. $
-

g

%

COUNT# 1111746977 AND SA # 9961282244 AS OF
. 02/08/2007 | |

[ocount 7 111740077 | [SAmgwnizezzis | [BlGyderce | fRalaCiassiGS ] Tohone &, 3660295215

| fName: GOLDEN, RUSSELL

| [Addrass: 21 N 428D STIFHILAPA

1 PGW Exhibit

4

o

N A, iy it i

C-200(70587

- -

{Poy Agreoment Indicator. | {Easyway Indicator:. | |CRP Status: | _ Page H_v. of 0—
{Biocker Start Date: 20081114 | {Blocksr End Dales: 20081114 | [Moter # 1670206 | L el -
01/0171998 | CONVRC {$466.08) ($548.60) (3548.60) m
[Towicz/igge | CONVBL |  ($98.91) $0.00 $0.00 j ‘
OE[7MS97 | PAY. (669.81) {$69.81) $0.00 S D R R \ !
| orio1nsst BILL 32622 $26.22 $0.00 | 06A211897 | oion1sgT R 5114 $26.22 28 | 1870206 o i
{"omeieer | PAY, {328.22) (526.22) s0.00 | ] ‘ ) N ; > s
07/31/1997 BILL $18.53 $18.53 $0.¢0 07/01/1997 | 07/31/1897 R © 513 $18.53 17 1870296 i) :
[ oB/2/997 PAY. T (518.53) (31853) | 000 | [ ] | | ‘ =
| oakeites7 | BILL $16.82 $16.62  -|- 5000 - | O7/3tA997 | Daj28/1097 R 5146 $16.82 15 | 1870298 | = m
| oene1se7 PAY ($16.332) (816.82) $0.00 BB | . , . :
0301887 | BiL, $37.34 $37.34 0.0 0812811957 | 073071887 Y 6185 $37.04 "33 | 1870296 | (- om
1 1018887 PAY {837.39) “(337.34) $0.00 ; i D , C ; 1 Ol
{ 1072911907 BILL §78.36 $78.36 000 | 09/30/1997 | 1072811997 R 5212 $78.35 87 | 18702% fan)
© P 11A311997 PAY (378.35) ($78.36) $0.00 . R , B :
{ 112819987 BILL $245.03 $245.03 $0.,00 16281997 | 11/28/1997 R - 5554 $245.0 282 | 1870295 | i
12{0811057 |  “PAY {3245.00) {$245.03) 5000 | ,, . ‘ e s ; m
" Totjg2n1008 BILL $349.31 §349.31 $0.00 1912814997 | 01/62/1998 "R 5953 $349.31 304 | 1670298 :
011131898 | PAY {5348.31) (8349.31) $0.00 T . R , i
02/0211958 BILL $301.45 330145 - $0,00 01/0271998 ; 02/C2/1908 | R £303 $301.45 348 | 4870296 !
02/17/1988 {  PAY {$301.45) {3301.45) $0.00 ; : ‘
D2/25/1988 |  PAY {$301.45) {$301 .45) 30.00 , ; B
030471998 |  BILL $268.98 $268.95 73000 02/02/1898 ;- 03/04/1998 R 6615 $258.96 310 | 1870266
i 04702998 BilL ] S2dzs” $214.28 T§0,00 | 030471998 | 0402/1938 R 6662 §214.26 246 | 1870238 =
{oazifisgs | PAY " Giendn | ($wLm 1 sooo B , T IS -
- |- 05/01/1938 BiLL $105.71 $10571 | 3000 04/02/1858 | €5/01/1888 R 6981 ~$305.71 115 | 1800286 W4 o
Zefsss | PAY | @os7h) | (510579 $000 | i RS RS | e g PO
| vemeAings | BILL { 804 | 83904 80,00 | 050171998 | 08/A2/1898 R -5 $39.04 41- | 1870296 | o0 .
06231998 | PAY 04 | (639.09) I R | EE , . ‘ e BET R
o7/5/1988 | BIL 822 | wE2 ~§0.00 U6/U2/1996 | O7/06/1888 R | 148 ] $222 26 1870286 ﬁ E :
Pagetcl s VoD 231738 PHILA HRNG -
S O | ‘ :



P. 0D3/044

FE3/38/20C7/TEY 10:43 AM

5

-

fAcoount #: 1111746377+ | [SA# 9061262244 | |BIl Cyde: 02 1 ,wmmangnmm | {Phone#: 3860285(215) |

[Namo: GOLDEN, RUSSELL _

| §Address: 21 N 4ZHD STIPHILAPA

[Pay Aareemant indieator__] |Easyway Indicator:

1 |CRP Status:{

|

I8tocker Starl Dale: 20061114 - | {Blocksr End Date: 20081114 | {Meter #: 1870298 |

3

*

orhwiess | - PAY {$26.22) {$2822) $0.00 e ‘ . ;
04/03/1983 |  BIL $18.53 $18.53 $0.00 | 07M8(A998 | 08/03/1908 7085 %1853 17 1870298
[ owatioss | sBIlL 31853 $18.53 - $0.00 0B/03/1950 | 08/31/1698 | 7082  $18.53 17| 1870206
| 0%/01/1988: LPC | sod $0.21 $0.21 ‘ o , ,
09/29/1998 BiLL ] $21.09 "$24.09 §0.00 | 0873171998 | 09/29/1098 162 $2109 20 | 1870296
10/01/1998 LPC " $D.44 3044 $0.44 ‘ V . ‘
10/06/1508 | PAY (33727) ($37.27) $0.00 T ‘ )
10/29/1908 | BILL $52.72 $52.72 $0.00 | oaaA9gs | 10/20/1898 7159 862.72 57 | 1870256
10(30/1988 LPC - §0.27 - $0.27 - $0.27 ; ; , ;
1172471988 | PAY (574.52) (§74.52) $0.00 , ,
11/30/1988 BILL $187.78 $187.76 $0.00 10/29/1998 | 11/30/'998 7374 $187.76 215 | 1870296
121211998 | PAY {$187.75) ($187.78) $0.00 ; ‘ , ,
01/041999 |iLlL $321.10 §321.10 30.00 | 11/30/1998 | 0170471909 7745 $321,10 | 2371 | 1870256
0172561999 PAY | ($98.00) (§98.00) $a.00 | R N
D2/02/1999 BILL $271.78 $277.78 $0.00 D1/D4/1995 | 02/02/1999 8073 $271.78 28 | 1870295 |
D2/18A999 PAY ($08.00) {$98.00) $0.00 ,
02/25/1939 BIL. $199,15 $159.15 $0.00 02/02/1999 | 02/25/1989 8313 $199,15 240 | 1870286
{ 0321899 PAY "{$u8.00) (§98.00) $0.00 - . ]
03/26/1939 BIL | %$216.23 $216.2 73000 | 02/25(1998 | 02611899 8574 $215.23 261 | 4870298 |
04211989 | BILL B0 T $110.52 3000 | 03/26/1999 | 0472111999 8705 511052 131 | 1870298
042171899 PAY 1 (s98.00) ($96.00} " 30.00 T ~ v
05/25/1999 PAY {s08.00) (598.00} $0.00 ; , ; T :
0B/02H999 BILL 37341 $7341 $0.00 0472171909 | CB/02/1999 87% $73.11 85 | 1870236
06/09/1989 | . NSFPAY - $0.00 $74.52 $74.52 ,
{ 06/00HB99 | NSFCHA |  $0.00.  $8.00 $8.00
0672111998 PAY (398.00) {$98.00) $0.00 e _
O7/0BH9% | BIL 326,30 $26.30 $0.00 - | 06/02/1999 | G7/06/1998 TBB | . $000 | 24 | 1870298
07/051939 BIL $95.00 $5909 | $0.00 06/02/1899 | G7/06HB33 | 8857 | si72.00 67 | 1870298
| oam2rgse PAY (312500) | (3125.00) |  $0.00 - : ; -
T0B0ZASH | PAY ($12500) | ($125.00) s000 | - L ‘ ‘
08/03/1989 BILL $96.00 - $15.62° $0.00 | 07081999 | DBIQL1HIY 8824 $98.00 10 | 1870298
0801999 |  BILL $98.L0 51562 $0.00 J706/1999 | OHOI19SY 8824 $08.60 10 | 4870296 :
03/08/1999 CANS | ($59.09) {55903} - $0.00 e . , ,
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TAccount & 1191748977

{  {8il Cydls: 02 ;

§SA #: 9981282244

{ {Rate Class: GS

| [Prone #. 3s60265(215)

| {Mster & 1570290

{Name: GOLDEN, RUSSELL, | {Address: 21 N 42ND STIPHILAPA
[Pay Agreement ndicator. | [Easyway.Indlcators ] [CRP Stais: ] ]
[Glccker Start Dale: 20081114 | ,mms%.e End Dale: 20081114 g

FEB/CB/2007/TEY 10:44 AH

?ﬁ.ﬁm&%ﬁm ST A@m A ) AR @ AR ,_%i )
08/06/1999 | Eﬂooz 30.00 $0.00 {859.09)
08/24/1899 | NONCRP $8.00 “$8.00 38.00
08/24/1899 | CRPFRZ | 361041 ¢81041 3610.41
08/2679999 | CRPFRZ |  (3593.71) ($593.71) | ($580.71) ‘
08/01/1999 BILL $38.00 $15.68 §0.00 | OB/O3/1009 | 09/01/1999 8538 TS0 | 14 .,Jimm&
09/01/1909 BILL $98,00 $18.88 $0.00 08K3/1999 | 0Q/D1/1008 8838 $98.00 14~ | 1870298
oY10/1899 | PAY {£68.00) (§98.00) $0.00 ;,
09101989 | PAY ($98.00) {398.00) " 30.00

“08729/1993 | CANB (598.00) {$18.68) $0.00 ” , ‘ . ‘ ‘
09/30/1993 BlLL $98.00  $26.30 $0.00 09/01/1989 | 0X/IY/1998 8862 $0.00 24 1870298
10/02/1959 CANB (398.00) ($15.62) $0.00 , ,

10/05/4999 |  PAY ($98.00) ($96.00) $0.00
1073111998 | - CANP - §125.00 - $125.00 . - $0.00
1vat9se | caNp $98.00 £68.00 $0.00 ; ,

[1yoipese | Bl $98.00 $93.40 $0.00 0973071089 | 11/01/199 6974 $196.00 112 | 1870208
11/01/1999 BILL $9800 |  §53.40 $0.00 09/30/1399 | 11/01/1999 8974 $138.00 112 | 1870209

I 117051983 CANB (598,00 ($83.40) $0.00 _

| 11117H1899 PAY- {898.00) {$08.00) $0.00 « ;

‘f2foiAses | BILL | $3800 $143.08 $0.0¢ 11/01/1853 | 12/01/4989 9159 . $196.00 177 | 1870298
12/151989 PAY {$38.00) {$98.00) ~$0.00 K . , .
01/0472000 8ILL $38.00 " $282.26 "~ $0.00 12/0111999 | 01/04/2000 9501 $198.00 360 | 1870299 |
(2/01/2000 PAY {$38.00) ($98.00) $0.00 , s
02/0372000 BILL $38.00 $360.40 $0.00 01/04/2000 | 02/03/2000 | 9953 $195.00 457 | 1870298

- 03/01/2000 PAY {598.00) {$96.00) s0.00 _ , N
0303000 | BIL $98.00 3272.50 $0.00 02032000 | 03/0N2000 301 $186.00 343 | 1870296

7 04032000 | BILL $98.00 “$149,12 $0.00 030372000 | 04/02000 484 5294,00 183 | 1870296 |
0471022000 PAY {370600) | {$166.00) TB0.00 1 ,

510172000 PAY ($98.00) 1 (588.00) 50,00 ; ‘ i
05/0372000 {  BIlL $08.00 $129.84 - $0.00 04703/2000 | 05/0Y2000 | 642 $98.00 158 | 1870296

| 06/012000 - BILL $98.00 $48.10 $0.00 | C503/2000 | 060172000 | 6§94 $196.00 52 | 1870296
0571512000 PAY ~ {$98.00) {$98.00) $0.00 L L ; « ,
08/30i2000 ;  BILL $98.CO $2420 $0.00 CEO12000 | 0673072000 718 - $186.00 o 1870296

| 0771072000 ] PAY 38 00) (§9800) | 0.0 T T ‘
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[Aocoun 7. 1111746977 | [SA®: oosiz82244 | oW Cyde: 02 | jRats Class: GS | [Phone #:3850295(215) |
| TName: GOLDER, RUSSELL __ "] [Addross: 21 N 42ND ST/PHILA,PA DEC *
mvm<>ﬁom3m2 indicator: | i %mﬁ«émﬁ:&ﬂﬁn :woww Status: | 1

{Biocker Siari Date: 20061114 | [Biocker End Dale: 20081114 | [Meter #: 1870296

44 MM

v
¥

FES/JB/ UL/ THY 1Y

.ﬁ.@, R AT iR S i
32%8 j ; c@momooo 83:88 R 733
08121/2000 PAY {§98.00) {$98.00) $0.00 , , . ,
08/30/2000 BILL . $98.00 $21.88 $0.00 £a/n12000 | 3072000 | R 751 $196.00 18 | 1870298
09/22/2000 PAY {$98.00) ($98.00) $0.00 | B . . e j
09/2872000 BiLL $08.00 | satso | s000 | 0a/0R000 oarsafaoes 17T TR 782 $196.00 3| 1870236
10/31/2000 BILL $98,00 $66.65 $0.00 C9/28/2000 | 10/31/2000 R 884 $294,00 102 | 1870298
-1 1172812000 PAY - {$125.00) ($125.00) +$0.00 B o , . \
11/30/2000 BILL $88.00 $96.75 30.00 10/31/2000 | 11/30/2000 R 991 $267.00 107 | 870296
| 01022001 BILL 39B.04 3451.19 $0.00 11/30/2000 | 01/02/2001 R 1441 $267.00 450 1870206
- 01/03/2001 PAY - {$58.00) (398.00) $0.00 ] .
0172672001 | ~ PAY | (3200.00) (3200.00) $0.00 ; _ ‘ )
0173172001 BILL $98.00 342181 $0.00 ~01/02/2001 | 01/31/2001 R 1784 $165.00 323 | 1870286
0370212009 BiLL T 8800 | 38203 $0.00 01/31/2001 | 0a/02/2001 R 2055 39800 | 291 | 1870296
DND5/2001 PAY . {$165.00) . {5165.00) $0.00 ” , e
04/02/2001 BILL $83.0D $311.11 $0.00 03212001 | CA/02/2001 R 2280 - $196.00 225 | 1870298
05/02/2001 BILL $08.00 $120.80 $0.00 0470272001 | 05/02/2001 R 2362 ~ $284.00 8z 1870296
| 08312001 PAY {$200.00) {$200.00) $0.00 | ; , ,
06/01/2001 BILL $98.00 $35.61 $0.00 05/0212001 { 0670172001 | R 2380 $192.00 18 1870286 -
07/03/2001 BILL $98.00 | 83182 $0.00 | 080172001 | 07/03/2001 R 2395 $290.00 15 | 1870236
07/09/2001 PAY [$100.00) {$100.00) 30.00 : B , e R ,
08/02/2001 BlLL - 398.00 $30.28 $0.00 0740372001 | 08/02/2001 R . 2408 $188.00 .14 1870296
08/0212001 | pPAY (§10D.00) - {3160.00) $0.00 o . ,
0872172001 PAY {$100.00) {3100.00) $0.00 . o e o ; W
08/31/2001 | BiLL $98.00 $30.20 $0.00 08/62/2001 1 08/31/2001 R 2423 $185.00 14 | 1870238
09/28/2001 |  PAY {$100.00). {$300.00) $0.00 ; : , ; o ; o
10/0272001 | BILL $98.00 $31.43 $0,00 08f31/200F | 1010272004 R 2441 $184.00 18 | 1870236
10/3172001 BILL $98.00 $73.50 $0.00 | 10/02/2001 | 10/31R2001 | R 2488 $182.00 55 | 1870298
| 10312001 | PAY. {$100.00} {$100.00) $0.00 , ,
117292001 PAY {$100.00} |  ($100.00) $000 o , - ‘ . L
| 11302001 BILL $58.00 $118.94 $0:00 1043112001 | 11/3072001 R 2589 $180.00 93 1870296
1272772001 PAY 1 {$100,00) {$100.00} $0.00 - o (I o « o
010272002 BILL $98.00 $222.89 $0.00 1473002001 | 03C2(2002 ‘R | 2799 $178.00 210 | 1870296 |
OU3172002 BILL $98.00 $197.79 5000 | 01A22002 | 03122002 A 2984 $278.00 135 | 1870256 |
Pags dof ¢ ,

R o

o e




¥ U0s/U44

mgscau,::.kmﬁq L mmf@ 9969282244 | umw._u.oamcm 1 ?maganom |- IPhone # 3860295(215) |

_zmaw. GOLDEN, RUSSELL - f [Address: 21 z%.zc STIPHILA PA - , ]

] «_nmm Stust{ ]

_mm! mmagaasagon ! .mmwm?ui:gsﬂon

{STocker Sta Dats, 20081194 ] [Blotker End Date: 20081114 ] [Melar #; 1870286 |

AR oS

A

44 A

x
Y

FEE/08/2307/THU 10

. ST - R m TR ks
B A R L e s R A A ) R i..@:% GElEDH Sl et U L
oﬁoﬁcﬁ BILL $98.00 $208.85 $0.00 sasau 0XD1/2002 wuz o0 48 ;.Ewg
037282002 PAY (345,11}  {345.11) $0.00 ; ; -
| 040272002 | BiLL $98.00 $136.02 $0.00 | 03n1/2002 1 040212002 33125 " $392,00 144 1870298
D4/D2/2002 | - GSYILF (534.89) ($34.89) ($34.89) IR T B B
0s/012002 |  BILL - $98.00 $79.24 TT$0.00 | 04/0212002 | Q5/01/2002 " 3309 $490.00 74 | 1670296 |
0&/31/2002 BILL $51.12 . $5112 $0.00 05/01/2002 | 05/31/2002 3441 $1,810.40 42 | 1870288
US/312002 | PAY {3329,81) (3329.61) 30.00 ‘ ,
4 0513172002 |  CRPRMV $1,372.05 30.00 $0.00
| 051312002 |  CRPFRZ  $326.34 - $328.84 $326.84
| oe/282002 PAY {$150.00) (3150.00) $0.00 . o ,
| 01m172002 BILL $28.14 $28.44 $0.00 05/3172002 | 07/01/2002. 3457 $1,788.54 18 1870296 |
Cor2e2002 || PAY | ($150.00) *{§750,00) $0.00 , L ‘
[o7Ae02 | BILL $28.14 $28.14 50.00 07/01/2002 | D7/31/2002 3473 $1.666.58 16 | 1870296 |
| os2a2002 | PAY {$150,00) {$158.¢0) sog0 I 0 - ; .
087297202 |  BILL $26.12 $26.12 $000 | 07/01/2002 | 0&/29/2002 3487 $1,542.80 14 | 1870298
08/30/2002 BiLL $30.89 ~ $30.88 $0.00 08/292002 | 09/30/2002 3505 $1,423.69 48 | 1870295
0%/30/2002 PAY 1$150.00) (5150.00) $0.00 ;
10302002 | PAY 1$150.00) {§150.00) $0.00 _ , ; . . o
{ 30/30/2002 BILL $91.83 $91.93 $000 | 08/30/2002 | 10/30/2002 3581 $1,365.62 76 1870288 |
1252002 | PAY | T {3150.00) {$150.00) 30.00 , ;
| 12/m272002 BILL | $2d047 $249.97 $0.00 w200 | 12/022002 3314 | §1,464.79 233 | 1870298
12/26/2002 PAY 1 (315000) {$150.00) $0.00 ; ; S . -
12/29/2002 WNAZBS $1.70 31.70 " $1.70 o o ; ; ]
01/02/2003. BILL $402.96 340258 $0.00 12K2/2002 | 04/02/2003 4170 $1,73047 | 356 | 1870288
0170412003 | | LPG $19.72 $19.72 $19.72 ; R ;
017272003 | PAY {$150.00) | - {§150.00) soc0 | I R ) .
ot | TBILL T shads $47448 [ %000 | 01022003 | 0Y3172003 4508 208748 | 435 | 1870256
Sl oupdecos | LPC $23.83 - $23.83 §2383 ‘ L - ; 4 ;
{ 030312003 PAY {$150.00) | ($150.00) $0.00 L , P L
{ ouDaZo03 | BILL $494.4D $494.40 $0.00 | 01/31/2003 | 03/04/2003 5060 | 3248084 455 | 1870296
DXDE2003 LeG $29.06 $20.08 $29.05 , , _
| D¥2472003 PAY {$150.00} (3150.00) $po0 | . o B R
- 04/02/2003 | - BiL $30043 $300.19 $000 | OIT4ZC03 | DY0272003 5204 $2,645.79 | 234 | 170238
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[Accountw: 1111748077 | |SA#:9961282244 | Bil Cyde: 02 | jRate Class: GS ] {Pnane #; 3850285(215) |
| |Name: GOLCEN, RUSSELL o ] jAddress: 21 N d2ND STPHLAPA |
{Pay Agreament Indicator: - | ,_mm&s% indlcalor; ~ § wowm Statos: 1 ] 1
{Blocker Start Date: 20081114 T [BlockerEnd Date: 20061114 .| [Melor i 1870206 |
1 04i05:2003 LPC $3466 |  §34.66 334,66
10462003 | PAY T 1 ($150.00) $15000) | $0.00 , ‘ ; - , ,
[osiziz003 | BILL [ §182.67 3182.67 5000 | 04022003 | 0s/02f2003 | R 5433 | $2715.89 | 139 | 1870296
| osos2003 | -LPC $97.43 COsAa3 | 143 , T R , ;
DS/2aR003 | PAY (15000) | (6150.00] |  s0.00 |
0S27/2003 | COLFEE |  $10.80 _ 31000 | $1000 T ; . 4
| 08/02/2003 BILL $74.92 57492 | $000 05/02/2003 | Osl02/2¢03 § 0 R 5481 | $2,689.29 50 | 1870298
TOW04Z003 | LPC | 33848 $38.48 $38.48 , ; : ; T
06/0472003 | COLFEE $10.00 $10.00 $10.00
0810472603 PAY {3100.00) | (3100.00) $0.00
| 08/00/2003 PAY | {s54000) | (s540.00) | %000 | T T
{o7012003 | BILL §4247 | $4247 TTR0.00 | 06/02/2003 | 07/01/2003 R | 5506 $2,101.78 23 1870296
07/2372003 PAY | ($944n | (89447) | 3000 _ ! . T e ,
07/3y2003 |  BilL $3055 T$3055 | $0.00 07/01/2003 | 07/31/2003 R 5520 $2,037.84 14 | 1870295
Voszaiz003 | PAY | (96255 | ($8258) | %000 | ] , i ,; ]
{ comerz008 | BILL $3453 $34.53 3000 | 0I/31/2003 | 09/02/2003 R 5537 $1,980.82 47 7| 1870296 |
QaR2572003 |  PAY (386.53) (586.53) | $0.00 , - i _ ,
} 10p04/2000 | BIL $3745 |- 33145 50,00 09/02/2003 | 10/01/2003 R 5556 $1,840,74 19 | 1870208
{ar2i/2003 | PAY | (§88.45) {§83.45) $0.00 | ‘ R N I :
107072003 | BILL §i08.12 | $10842 |  $0.00 | 100172003 | 10302003 | R 5629 $1950.41 | 73 | 1870206
{19152003 | PAY {3160.12) (3160.12) |  $000 | , c N I
{T{2ozz003 | el |  $19388 | $19388 3000 - § 10/30/2003 | 12/02/2003 "R | 5151 | §180347 | 128 | 1870295
12872003 | PAY | (3245.88) | [§245.85) %000 - RN i R B B R B
| 010272004 BILL . | $29254 | $2%284 | %000 12/02/2008 | 01/02/2004 | R | 5973 | $203983 | 218 1870295
{"oi232004 | PAY 1is34a34) | (5344.54) 000 | KR B ‘ o B - .
0200272004 | BILL | $44240 |  $44240 | $0.00 §1/D2/2004 | Q022004 | R ; 322 T OBIANES | 349 1870296 |
Ca/0A/Z004 | BIL | $27BEY | 327859} $000 | 02022004 | 03032004 | R I #5222 | 841638 200 | 1870296
| Daws2004 | PAY - | (349440) | (349440) | $000 | YT T T .i. S T
040172004 | BILL | g1sasz | $99332 $D00 | OJ0AZ004 | OUDY004 | R T TTsssr | #2842 | 135 | 1870266
D004 | LPC | sz | %mE2 | $28.82 , _ : , U %
04272004 | PAY | (320000) | (320000) | $000 | I o i R
TOSUAHGO | BIL | $3320 | $13329 | 5000 | 04012004 | 05702004 } R 5745 T $2,01741 | 88 | 1870208 |
“sizazood | PAY T[T gkooo) | femsoaoy %0 G | | 1 I R R
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.,mmtnscau” 1114746077 |} Mm»g 9961202244 |- ..mmaQngS ] vmxmaoﬁmﬂ GS | |Phone#: 3860295(215) B

mzuaﬂ GOLDEN, RUSSELL ] w?zamuu 29 N 428D STIPHILA,PA ]

[Pay Agresmentindiior, | |Easyway Indicabr | |CRP Status:) ]

{Blocker Start Date: 20061114 | {Biocker End Date: 20061114 | IMeler #: 1870208 |

OB/02/2004 |  BILL. $52.48 §52.48 "30.00 05/0312004 | 067022004 5772 $1,979.69 27 1870296
{ 0710172004 BILL $38.53 $38.53. 30,00 06/02/2004, | 07/01/2004 5781 §2,018.42 19 | 1870296 }
{"07/1272004 PAY 13350.00) {§150.00) $0.00 ‘ , ‘ , , D
08/02/2004 BiLL - 544,11 $44.11 $0.00 0770172004 | OB/D2/2004 | 6814 $1,940,55 23 1870298

08/042004 PAY ($150.00) {$150.00) $0.00 ;
| Garodrzo0s LPC $28.02 $28.02 $28.02 1
{1 08MQR004 PAY {528 .02) {528.02) $5.00
081222004 | PAY {$150.00) {§150.00) $0.00 ; ,
| 070172004 BILL $41.34 341.34 $0.0D | 08/02/2004 | 0901/2004 6835 $1,653,87 21 1870295
| Do202004 | PAY (5150.00) {$150.00) . 3000 o e N , IR .

100172004 BILL $4019 $40.19 §0.00 | 090172004 | 10/01/2004 6855 $1,544.06 20 1870286 |

103172004 | PAY (5216:00) {3216.00) $0.00 , _ ‘ o R
| 1110172004 BILL $121.61 $121.61 $0.00 - | 10/01/2004 | 13/01/2004 " 5333 $1,449.67 78 | 1870206

111202004 PAY (3216.00) (§216.00) $0.00 ) ‘ 5

12/01/2004 BlLL $287.99 $287.89 $0.00 110172004 | 12/01/2004 7125 - §1,521.68 192 | 1870290

1212172004 PAY 1$154.00) 5194.00) $0.00 o ; , ,

12/3172004 BILL s211.52 | $211.82 50.00 12/0172004 | 1273172004 7252 $1,529.18 127 | 1870296
02772005 | PAY. {$104.00) {§154.c0) 5000 | , , ; _
{"c2lo* 12005 BiLL 84133 |  $811.33 $000 | 123112004 | 020172005 7762 $2,156.51 510 | 1870296
{G2/2a2005 |  PAY (5194.00) ($184.00) 000 | i T . RN

03/0272005 BilL 347264 §472.84 "30.00 0210412008 | 0310372005 B058 $2,435.15 284 | 1870295
- 03/20/2005 PAY {$268.00) ($268.00) $000 ‘ , ;

j od/of/2005 |  BILL $370.70 - $370.70 $0,00 03/02/2005 | 04/01/2005 8323 $2537.85 | 267 | 1870288

05/01/2005 |  PAY (3268 00) $268.00) T$000 | , , - , ‘
| Os/o2/2005 | BiLL §225.70 - $225.78 $0.00 04/03/2005 | 05/02/2005 | 8471 $2,485.81 148 | 1870296 |

05/31/2005 |  PAY {5268.00) |  (6288.00) $0.00 , ‘ . b o - w

08/012005 | BILL $12582 | $125.82 $0.00 05/DZ/2005 | 0B/01/2005 8580 | 3235343 89 | 1870296 |

06202005 | CRPFRZ | ($2.35343) | {32735343) | {$2,353.43) , _ , N ] ;
| 0020/2005 BOL ~$119.60 $119.80 - 50,00 080172006 | 0573072005 8579 $119.680 18 1870298

07/11/2005 {  PAY ($119.60) _{8119.60) $0.00 R i : , R
{osozizoos ] BAL $119.60 $119.60 $0.00 06/302005 | DA/N2/2005 8598 5119.60 19 1970298 |

D8(17/2605 PAY {$119,80) (5119.60) soo0 | ] | ‘ A
{oaozoos | BIL ~ T§118.60 311060 | 900D | 08/0212005 | 0340172005 8618 . " $119.80 18 | 1870206
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Jaccount # 1111746977 | {SA# 0961262244 | ({BIiCycle:02 | jRateClass: GS | {Phone #: 3860295(215) u

fName: GOLDEN, RUSSELL "] fAddross: 21 N42ND STIPHILAPA - R ]

B et 1

P 005/044

mvﬁ Agresment Indicator: - | JEasyway Indlcator

| JCRF Stafus: | .

}

T [Biocker End Date: 20061114 _

{Biccker Start Date: 20061114

e

| [Meter#: 1870286 |

t
)

I T

SRR

45 AN

.
#

B/048/2007/TRU 10

FE

Paga 8ol 9

RGeRE EGEE
09/16/2005 PAY ($119.80) (3119.60) , , e . ,
- 10/0372005 BILL $119.80 $119.60 30,00 09/01/2005 -| 10/03/2005 8634 $119.60 18 1870296
| 101172005 | PAY ($119.60) {$119.80) $0.00 , - T -
1170112005 BILL $119.60 $119.50. $0.00 10/03/2005 | 11/01/2005 8E66 $118.60 32 | 1870296
11/18/2005 |  PAY {5119.60) ($119.60) $0.00 T T
12/02/2005 | BILL $119.60 $118.60 $0.00 11/01/2005 | 120212005 |- 8765 §119.60 100 | 1870296
12/16/2006 |  PAY (3119.60) | {$119.60) $0 00 | R R T
01/04/2008 BILL §119.60 $119.60 $0.00 12/02/2005 | 01/04/2006 9043 $119.60 277 | 1870296
01/23/2008 | PAY {3119.60) ($119.60) $0.00 . , , ]
02/03/2006 |  BRL $119.60 $119.60 $0.00 0170472008 | 02/03/2008 | 9223 $119.60 180 | 1870208
02/22/2008 PAY {$119.60) {$118.60) . £0.00 ’ _ :
“DajCei00s | BIL | $119.60 "$119.6D $0.00 02/0372006 | 03/06/2006 5461 $119.60 | 238 | 1870298
TDA23/2006 | | PAY ($119.60) ($119.60) 30.00 - i ]
04/04/2008 BILL ~ $119.60 $119.60 $0.00° 03/06/2006 | 04/04/2006 2583 $119.60 127 | 1870286
04125/2008 PAY ~ {$119.60) {$119.80) $0.00 , 1 , ,
05/0472008 | B 311950 $119.60 $0.00 04/D4/2008 | 05/04/2006 9552 $110.60 64 1870296
05(3072008 - PAY {$119.60) ($119.60) $0.00 e ; |
06/05/2008 BILL $119.60 $118.60 - $50.00 05/D4/2008 | 08/05/2008 9679 $119.60 27 1870296
06/26/2008 PAY {$119.80) {3119.60) .00 . o . ;
07/05/2006 SBILL $119.50 $119.60 $0.00 060572006 | 07/05/2008 9892 3118.60 13 1870286
- D7H3/2008 PAY ($119.50) {$119.60) 30.00 : , o
07/28/2008 |  CRPFRZ $1,406.59 $1,406.59 | $1,40853 , ; o “
08/03/2006 BILL $32.12 $32.42 . $0.00 | O7/0572006 | 080372008 9703 $1,438.71 11 1870296
082472008 PAY L ($122.90) | ($122.90) T $0.00 : ‘ X _ B « , ,
08/01/2008 BILL ~ 330.29 $30.29 $0.00 08/0372008 | 09/01/2006 9713 $1,348.10 12 1870298
05/12/20C8 PAY {3122.90) ($122.90) $0.00 , N ; B ol
10/0a2608 | BiL 1 $46.61 $46.61 $0.00 090172006 | 10/03/2006 | 973 $1,288.15 15 | 870298
107041205 LPC $18.34 $1834 $18.34 ] N R
1072572006 PAY {$122.00) {3122.00) $0.00 , i ; : .
1170172006 BiLL $165.19 - $165.19 $0.00 . | 10032006 | 11/01722008 9817 $4,331.34 85 | 1870288
| 12/04/2006 BILL . $267.37 3267.37 +0.00 10172008 | 120412008 9950 $1,588.71 133 | 18702086 |
| 1212972006 FAY {$197.00) (3197.00) $0.00 o I , ; o
0170572007 BILL | $38353 - | 338350 $0.00 12042006 | 0170572007 | M7 $1,60526 | 197 | 18/0295

iy b

S g e 3

-

Cage

-




roulu/utd

&5 KM

»
*

FLOZ U7 LW/ L1y [y

$Account #: 1111748977 . | _myﬁmmmzmmf ] [ Cycle: 02 _‘_%man_aa GS__ | f§Phone # 3860295(215) |

[Namo: GOLDEN, RUSSELL - | faddress: 21 N 42ND ST/PHILA,PA . , ]

[Pay Agreement Indicator: | Easyway lodicator, ] JCRF Statust =T

.| [Biociker Stan Date: 20061114 | |Blotker End Date: 20081114 | [Motor #: 1870256 |

5 TR M e o T A TR AR

s

01/08/2007 | ° LPC $21.02 | - §21.02 - §21.02 ; A e , R
02052007 | BILL $559.12 | §s89.12 $0.00 | 01/05/2007 | 02/05/2007 R $2,392.15 1870296
ozo72007 | LPC 32877 1 3277 328,17 .
y‘
] ,
Pags Y of 9 .
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